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Both the Eicllfaood Reporter and Daily Va.riet;&#39; on October 23 , &#39;191;? publicized the fact ; at the Screen Directors Build Beard did net
_ anpreve e1� Director  .00D&#39;S tcstizrzeray bcfere the ifouse Cezznittee.

Formal ebjectiens to �:7 &#39;5 remarks wzre rtzzzdo to JOSSPEZ !ié.RTl1.&#39;, JR.,be Sp-erlzor oi� the Z-Zcuse, 13;: telegram ".1!-.ich read: "The Board of Directcra
of the Screen Directcrs Guild feels called upon to clezv the test1m-�:r1y-
of S505 &#39;.?CCD regarding Carxnunistic activities in the Screen Directors
Guild and it is our censidered bu-li�f that &#39;{;&#39;O D&#39;$ _re::.a_r!cs �are withouttouradet� c-n.�.&#39; The 2&#39;1:-e ins signe �   §§0R �,�>"!&#39;EV�_I&#39;:CS, President. c-:2 theTnzild, and the Beard cf Direct-:rz ,92_! &#39;
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Screen Cartoer�sts Guild .

The executive board of the Screen Caz-toenists Guild, Local
Reporter on October O, 19L-7 that it unanimously �voted to refute thest.=.te:nen&#39;t nzzdo Ir; ��ll XJISIEZ� before the �cuae Conzxlttee regardfrg theDISQEL� Strike of 1920. .at "it ".18.: not a labor prablem at al1.&#39;l,92!
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ii; the�nited states. &#39;1&#39; collection as also taken at the
"meeting but the amount received is unknown. summaries &#39;

, of the testimony offered by the various witnesses appearing
before the House rican Activities Committee hearings
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_ gq-as-Iervwl�ihM left 1,� .mgeles~ arsiir. CAiiLSON stated he does not knee if he is

� C ad or alive. Ir. CLRISON also  e Loo angeles Local dxapter of the
American Federatiorfof Téachers has been doninated by Communists.� Many teachers,
he added, have refused to Join thfunien because of its Communist leanings and __
have complained to the Brent Union. Hr. CARLSON related that n recent school
board election in the City of Los Lngeles brought out 24, 51.3 votes for_an unsuccessful
Communist candidate which in itself is a null proentage but indicates the strength
of the Party.

,W?i&#39;;§ISNE! also appeared before the House committee on Un-inerican Activities
on October Z, 947 and stated that the artiste had been trapped by Communist labor
leaders and that one Bellywood mien leader once said he could use the Hatinal LaborEelatisns Beard �as it served ite�purpese". no-. mam nanod Ir. amzszur roisoxusm, .
head of the Conference of Studio thiens, as the nan the called a strike at th Disney
studies and refused to agree to an election in the plant. At the insistence of his
artists, llr. DISIEI said he demanded a plant election to determine if Mr. SOREIELL
had the majority he claimed onong the artists. -llr. DISNEY, the last witness before.
the Committee recessed its investigation of Communion in Hollywood for the weekend,
said he believed llr. SORBELL� was a Cenmmist and added that the first groups to sneer
him after the strike was called were the Communist front organizations throughout
the world. nu-. msm-:1 listed as commno front organisations &#39;m
Voterel, "The Peoples World", "PIP, and "me D15-11 Iorkeri. lg. 915573! said Communists
17d&#39;r�i�t�>Ehind the labor novnent and believed they should be smoked out so that trm
liberalisn by real Americans can go on without the taint of Communion.

. e

0; the following day llr. ILL�! DISNEY sent� a telegras. to ti: House Committee
on Q;-goo:-ions Lgtivitigs and stated um. he had erred the previous aai"�"Ei�5""�-
testimony wherein he called the league or Iomsn Voters" a Communist front organization.
He wanted to have this statement stricken from the record, stating that he was in
error and that the "League of Ines Voters" was not a Communist front organization
as he had previously stated; this� te1&#39;s&#39;gram�wss�r&#39;ead into the record by �llirnan
�IHOMAS of the House Cennittee on In-American ietivities. ~ o

* The In-Aneriean Activities �3ennitteo&#39; of the House of Representatives
ducted its hearin s Q I nda Octebe 2&#39;7 l9 t 103 e 1 r 47a ;30a.n. and .8810" &#39;/!$B30N preeidnt of the lotisn,P1ctnre as aeiatisn fan i , _ I$"l"&#39;d� o, s o er ca teetifie s

s&#39;i&#39;5ess. In charging Ir. JOBFQI had netlivedoup to the prsniees "that the
industry would cooperate any with the inqtiili, lhaimn" �EGGS t__eld hin that _
pruinent-persons had approached the Osnnitteo to lay off er postpone the hearings.
Qsirna: moms added that no nsn had given all the signs of an offer in an
attespt to gesemdathe l�¢ittee to refrain fson selling certain witnesses.
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Actors Guild, aa to the possible in�ltration within that organization.
Aa you are aware we have heard numerous witneses on the
Writers Guild. Those are all the questions I have at this time.

The Pmmlax. Mr. Wood!
Mr. Woon. No queaions.
The Clumaux. Mr. Nixon!
Hr. Nrxox. No� uastions.
The Caar1rru.92&#39;.%Ir. McDowell!Mr. McD0wu.r.. No gestions.
The Cnamarax. Mr. ailt -
Mr.~Van.. No questions.
The Crnraarax. There is one thing that vou said that interested me

very much. That was the quotation from Jefferson. That is just whythis committee was created by the House of Representatives, to
acquaint the American people with the facts. Once the Amencan
people are acquainted with the facts there is no question but what
the American people will do a job, the kind of a job -that they want
done; that is, to make America just as pure as we can possibly make it.

We want to thank you very much for corni here today.Mr. Ruoax. Sir, if I might, in regard torihat, say that what I wastrying to  and didn�t do very well, was also this other fear.
I detest, I a hor their philosophy, but I detest more than that their
tactics, which are those of the �fth column, and are dishonest. but at
the same time I never as a citizen want to see� our country become
urged, by either fear or resentment of this up, that we ever oom-promise with any of our democratic princigg through that fear or
resentment. I still think that democracy can do it.

The Caaraarax. We a with that. Thank you very much."Mr. Smith, Mr. Russelirhlr. Leckie will escort those three witneses
from the room, please, if they care to go at this time.

The Chair would like to make this announcement. The Chair would
like to announce the witnesses for this afternoon. The witnesses this
afternoon will be Mr. Leo McCarey and Mr. Gary Cooper. We wi�
recess until 2 o&#39;clock.

 Thereupon, at 12 noon, a recess was taken until 2 p. m.!
~ AFTERNOON ESION�

The Cnamxax. The meeting will come to order. Everyone will
please take their aeata.

The Chair would like to announce at this time that the witnesses
for tomorrow are Mrs Lela Rogers, Mr. Boy Brewer, Mr. Walt Disney,
and Mr. Oliver Carlson. I

The �rst witness. _
Hr. S1&#39;ar:rr.mo. Mr. Chairman, there will be two witnesses this after~

noon, Mr. Gary Cooper and Mr. Leo McCarey. After that, than
are crane matters that may be taken up in executive session, if that is
pom e.

The Cmumrax. The committee will meet in executive session thia
afternoon when the hearing ia concluded to take_ up thoee_mattera.

Hr. Gary Cooper, will you please stand and raise your right hand!Do you solemnly swear that the _t.estunon you are about to give isthetruth thewho etruth,andnot.hrngbuttliatmth,aohe1pyouGodl9
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The  We stand reoesed now until 2 o�clocl:.
 Whereupon, at 12: 25 p. m., the hearing was recessed until 2 p. m.of the same day.! -

AP1&#39;ZlN l!X3ilUI &#39;

The CHAIBXAII�. The meeting will come to order.
Mr. Stripling, the �rst witnes.
Mr. Smrruxo. Mr. Walt Disney is the �rst witnes, Mr. Chairman.

big? Cmunxax. Mr. Disney, will you stand and raise your right
Do you solemnly swear the testimony you ere about to give shall¬!dtl;e truth, the whole truth, and nothing but the truth, so help you
Mr. Dlsxzr. I do.
The Camuux. Sit down. ~&#39; .

TBTIIOIY 01&#39; WALTER E. DISNEY y
Mr. Snmnmo. Mr. Disney, will you state your full name and prm~cut address, lease! &#39;P
Mr. Drsxzr. Walter E. Disney, Los Angeles, Calif. .Mr. Snnuxo. When and where were you born, Mr. Disney! __

, D80emher51901. A - * &#39;Mr. Snlnneo. 1l!e.e¬.n1b1vilr�5, 1901! &#39; &#39;
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Mr. DISNEY. Yes. sir. �
Mr. Snurnmo. What is your occupation!

~ Mr. Dis»:-E:-r. Well. I am a producer of motion-picture cartoons.
Mr. STRIIPLIKG. Mr. Chairman, the interrogation of Mr. Disney

will be done by Mr. Smith.
The CHAIRMAN. Mr. Smith. � &#39;
Mr. SIITE Mr. Disney, how long have you been in that business!
Mr. Disxizt. Since 1920.
Mr. Satrra. You have been in Hollywood during this time!
Hr. Disinrr. I have been in Hollywood since 1923.&#39;~/Mr. Surra. At the present time you own and operate the _Walt Dia-

Q B b Qilif Qiie ttudio at ur an �L &#39; .
{I12 Dismrr. Well, I am one of the owners. Part owner.
Mr. Santa. How many people are employed there, approximately!
Mr. Disxnr. At the present time about 600.
Mr. Sitrrn. And what is the approximate larget number of em-

ployees you have had in the studio? &#39;
Mr. DIBXEY. Well, close to 1,400 _at times. _

_ Hr. bxrn_1. Will you tell us a little about the nature of this par-£i §_l:;il-a£s§i<�l,::c;,ytei;e�type of pictures you make, and appronniately
sir. Dx.s192&#39;§r.b:&#39;uel;, Enninly cartoon �lms. We make about 20 short

cu jects, an a t eatures a year.
Mr. Sxrra. Will you talk just a little louder, Mr. Disney!
Mr. Dlstitr. Yes, sir.
Mr. Sitrra. How many, did you say! -
Mr. DISNEY. About 20 short subject cartoons and about 2 features

per ear.Msi. SMITH. And some of the characters in the �lms consist of--�
Mr. Disxzr. You mean such as Mickey Mouse and Donald Duck and

Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs, and things of that sort. ~
Mr. Surru. V�iere are these �lms distributed! _
Mr. DIBXEY. All over the world.
Mr. San-rn. In all countries of the yorldt �
Mr. Disxzr. Welhexoept the Bumian eountries. _ &#39;�r. SMITH. Whv aren t they disti_&#39;ibuted_ui Russia, Mr. Disney!

r. Dmxzr. Well, we can t do business with them.
Mr. Smra. What do you mean by thatt .

_ Mr. Disirzr. Oh, well, we have aold_them some �lms a good many§ars_ ago. They bougtht the Three Little  and used it throngussia. And they loo ed at a lot of our egictunes, and I think they
ran a lot of them in Rusia, but then_tiirn_ them back to us and said
they didn t want them,_they didn&#39;t suit their purposes. _ _foiiriéfilglrgdagsthe dialogue in these �lms translated into the various

&#39; /
� Mr. DERBY: Yes. On one �lm we did 10 foreign "versions. That
was Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs. _ _

Mr, Satrni. Have you ever made any pictuies in your studio that
contained propagnda and that were propaganda �lms!

Mr: Disi~&#39;_z1. _ ell, during the war we di _. We made quite a few-�
worlnng with different Government a_%icies. We did one for the
Treasury on taxes and I did four anti- itler �lms. And I did one
on my own for Air Power. _ - -

~
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_ Mr. Sim-ix. From those pictures that you made have you any opin-ion as to vghether or not the �lms can be used e�ectively to dimeminate
pro  van ahi!:PD1sr:i:r. Yes, I think they proved� that. _

Mr. Sairru. How do you arrive at that conclusion! .
Mr. Dxsznzr. Well, on the one for the Treasury on tans, it was to

let the people know that taxes were important in the war e�ort. As
they explained to me, the had 13,000,000 new taxpayers, people whohad never paid taxes, andy they ¬?l8_lDBd that it would be ;r£{>ossihle
to_prosecute all those that were elinquent and they wan to putthis stoigebefone those poo le so they would get their taxes in early.I made �lm and after the �lm had its run the Gallup poll or -
nation polled the public and the �ndings were that 29 percent 0§�a�0
people admitted that had in�uenced them  getting their taxs in earlyand givmg them agicture of what taxes Wlll do.

Mr. Sam-a. Asi e from those pictures you made during the war,
have you made any other pictures, or do you permit pictures to bemade at your studio eontaininghprop daiMr. DISNEY. No; we never re.  the war we thought it
lass thdi�erent  It was éhe �rséh time we ever allowed anything&#39; e t to in �lms that otlnng� &#39; tn Q;�lms that wgld be liarmful in aenynivay Sig any ;-oup or
We have large audiences of children and di�erent grou and we tryto keep them as free from anything that would o�end atiyyjhody as pos-
ailila We W0l&#39;1k!g!lJ�d time that nothilng of that sort creeps in.

- $lI&#39;l&#39;H- studi thetime that you beliezrguare amnguhqgdr l§a.3s:i;rt, 8H!pl :>;:d theprerlsent
Hr. Disrmr. No; at the present time I feel that everybody in my

atndio is 100 percent American. &#39;
Mr. Sllrrn. Have you had at anyutiime, in. our opinion, in the past,have 581:3 at� any time in the past any  employed at

our io

Mr. Diaxar. Yes; in the past I had some people that I de�nitely feel
were Communists

Hr. Sacrrn. As a matter of fact, Mr. Disney, you experienced a
$�h!t!iijg092ll&#39;8$92%dlO,d.ldy0IlDl1l _. li&#39;I&#39;!. es. "

Mr. Slum. And is it your opinion that that strike was instituted
�immune� "� "e; %"&#39;*:��"::. 125;" *&#39;Y:;*"*&#39; "&#39;&°mu_. . . e,_i pro 1_ sowi time,an �teldf?i1l l CZi:imu1nst group trying to take over my artists and the;

em er. a

The Cnamxax. Do you say they did take them over!
gr; gisi~&#39;zr."§h�y did takligiegi over.. aura. &#39; u &#39; t to th &#39; 1 I

Dunn�. It cage dilly attention wheeshmdrglz�g�tignedfemy boys,
came to me and told me that Mr. Herbert Sorrelli

it D?� �§°�tt.�?£�§i�¬°"°"&#39;Z rrxr. er _ rne.wastryingtotakethemov. Iexplained to them that it w_as none ot my concern, that I haderbeen
cautioned to not ev �ll: with any of my boys on labor. They said
itwasnptamattero ritwasjustamattei-ofthemnotwan&#39;togow1thSorl&#39;ell,andthey&#39;hadheardthatI&#39;wasgoingtoaigng�
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The Cnannaas. In other words, Mr. Disney, Communists out there
amenred you because you wouldn&#39;t knuckle under? _ &#39;Mr. Dxsxzr. I wouldn�t go along with their way of <g:tmg. I
insisted on it. going thro h the National Labor Relations d. Andhe told me outright that�-��e  them as it suited his purposes.

The Cnamautx. Supposimv you had given in to him, then whatwould have been the outcome? _Mr. Dxsxnr. Well, I would never have lgiven in to him, because itwas a matter of principle with me, and �ght for principles. My
bovs have been there. have grown up in the siness with me, and
didn�t feel like I could sign them over to anybody. They were vul-nerable at that time. They were not organized. It is a new industry.

The Cnamuax. Go ahead, Hr. Smit .
Mr. Sxrru. How many labor unions, approximately, do you have

operating in your studies at the present timel
Mr. Dxsmzr. Well, we operate with around 35-1 think we have

contacts with 30.
M r. Santa. At the time of this strike you didn�t have any grievances

or labor troubles whatsoever in your plant?
Mr. Dxsxsr. No. The only real grievance was between Sorrell and

the boys within my plant, they demanding an election, and they never
t it.

SGML Surra. Do you recall having had any conversations with Mr.
Sorrel] relative to communism?

Mr. DISNEY. Yes, I do.
Mr. Sauna. Will you relate that conversation?
Mr. Disinzr. Wel , I_didn�t pull my punchm on how I felt. Ha

evidently heard that I had called them all a bunch of Communist.s�-
and I believe they are. At the meeting he leaned over and he said,
�You think I am a Communist, don�t on,� and I told him that allI knew was what I heard and what I had seen, and he laughed and
said, �Well, I used their money to �nance my strike of 1937, and hesaid that he had  gotten the money through the personal check of some
ictor,  Ilgddi �t name the actor. I did.n�t go into it any further.

ust e .I
Mr. Snzrrn. Can you name any other individuals that were active

at the tiime of the strike that you believe in your opinion are Com-
mumsts

Mr. Dlsxzr. Well, I feel that there is one artist in my plant, that
came in there, he came in about 1938, and he sort of stayed in the
backf-round, he wasn&#39;t too active, but he was the real brains of this,
and believe he is a Communist. His name is David Hilberman.

Mr. Surra. How is it spelled!
Mr. Dxsrnzr. H-i-l-b-e-r-m-a-n, I believe. I looked �into his record

and I found that, No. 1, that he had no religion and, No. 2, that he
had spent considerable tune at the Moscow Art Theater studying art
direction, or eomethinlg.Mr. Satrm. Any ot era, Mr. Disney!

Mr. Dzsxzr. Well, I think Sorrell ta mire tied up with them. If he
isn&#39;t a Communist he sure should be one.

Mr. Slarm. Do you remember the name of William Pomeranee,
did he have anything to do with it?

Mr. Diexar. Yes, air. He came in later. Sorrell put him in change
as busines manager of cartoonists and later he went to the Screen

I 4
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Sorrel], and they said that they wanted an election to prove that Sorrell
didnft have the mayority, and I said that I had a right to demand an
election. So when Sorrel] came I demanded an election.

Sorrel! wanted me to sign on a bunch of cards that he had there that
heclaimed were the mayority, but the other side had claimed the samegng. I told Mr. Sorrell that there is only one way for me to go and

at was an election and that is what the law had set up, the National
Libor Relations Board was for that purpose. I_Ie la_ughed_ at me and
he said that he would use the Labor Board as it suited his purposesand that he had been sucker enouglh to go for that Labor Board ballot
and he had lost some ele_cti_on- cant remember the name of the

one vote. He said it took him 2 years to get it back. He said
e woul strike, that that was his weapon. He said, �I have all of the

tools _o:f the trade sharpened,� that I_couldn�t stand the ridicule or thesmear of a strike.� I told him that it �was a matter of prmciph with
me, that I couldn t go on working with my boys feeling that I had
sold them down the ri_ver to him on his say-so, and he laughed at me
and told me I was naive and foolish. He said, you can�t stand this
striilileé ggign 8:13?!� §o:;:r;dé :&#39;l:laltl;lll 8 a dust bowl out of your plant.

Mr. Dismm &#39;11; said he would make a dust bowl out of my plant if
he chose to. I told him I would have to go that way, sorggthat hemigllit be age to� do all that, but I would have to stand on t. The
resu t w t e strnc .I belieaifed alt that time that Mr. Sorrell was a Communist because of
all the things that I had heard and having aeen his name apparing
on a number of Commie front things. W&#39;hen he_pulled the strike the
�rst people to amear_me_and put me on the unfair list were all ofthe
Commie front organizations. 1_¢an t rememher them all, they change-ao often, hut one that is clear in my mi_nd is the League of WomenYoters,� the Peflrgles World, the Dai y W oi-ker, and the PM Magazine-
in New York. ey smeared me. Nobody came near to �nd out whatthe true facts of the thing were. And I even went  the same-
amear in South America, through some Commie periodica in SouthAmerica, and generally throughout the woéld all_ of the COXHBIIQ�

r campaigns against me an my P161-HPQ. jggrhllr?s  In what fashion was that smear, Mr. Disney, swat.
f .

tygrl.!  Well, they distorted everything, they lied� there was.
no wa on could ever counteract an &#39;ng that they did; they formed�Y Ypicket lines in front of the theaters, and, well, they called my plant a
sweat-shop, and that is not true, and anybody in Hollywood would;
prove it otherwise. They claimed  there were not true at alland there was no waly you could �ght it back. It was not a labor prob-lem at all because- mean, I hatg�everlliadllabggxmuble, and I think
that ouldhebanked b an yin 0 .lI_:s!��i&#39;B- As : mgtlleryof Fact, you have hllw many unions operat-

l tm�gggg. Exciiaeme justaminute. Iwouldliietoaaka
question. Pardon me. ~

Mr. Sm-ra.
.aaa-sear» eahlbtthtlsetnatetterteomi rmAedvitlea eon-eeuna um 9° "Ill "lAI8I:0! W
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Actors as their business agent and in nirn he put in another man by
the name of Maurice Howard, the present business agent And they
arena-l-ls tied up with t.he same out�t.Mr. Siirrri. What is your opinion of Mr. Pomeranoe and Hr.
Howard as to whether or not they are or are not Communists!Mr. Diaxizr. In my 0¬l!il0D they are Communists. No one has any
wav of provingvthose t in�s.� _ _ _Hr. SITTII. ere on a le to produoe during the strike!Mr. Disxsr. Yes, I did, because there was a very few, very smallmajority that was on the outside, and all the other unions ignored all
the lines because of the set-up of the thing. �Mr. Sllrru. What is gout personal opinion of the Communist Party,
Mr. Disney, as to whet er or not it is a political party!

Mr. Disxrzr. Well, I don�t believe it is a political party. I believeit is an iin-American thing; The thing that I resent the most is that
they are able to get into t ese unions, take them over, and represent
to the world that a group of people that are in my plant, that knoware good. 1000é§ercent Americans, are trapped by this group, and theyare represen to the world as supporting all of those ideologies, andit is not so, and I feel that they really ought to be smoked out andshown up for what they are, so that all o the good. free causes in
this country, all the liberalisms that really are American, can go out
without the taint of communism. That is my sincere feeling on it.Mr. SM_lTB.  you feel that there is a threat of communism in the
motion-picture in ustry.Mr. DlS.92&#39;EY. hes, there is, and there are many reasons why they
would like to take it over or get in and control it, or disrupt it, but
I don�t think they have gotten very far, and I think the industry is
made up of good Americaiis, just like in my plant, good, solid
Americans. &#39;

My boys have been �ghting it longer than I have. They are tryingid: get out from under it and they will in time if we can just show
em u .Mr.  There are presently pending before this committee two

bills relative to outlawing the Communist Party. V92&#39;hat thoughts
have you as to whether or not those bills should be pased?

Mr. Dissent. Well, I don�t know is I qualify to speak on that. I
feel if the thing can be proven un-Ameriean that it ought to be out-
lawed. I think in some way it should be done without interfering
with the rights of the ple. I think that will be done. I have that
faith. Without interlzing, I mean, with the good, American rights
that we all have now, and we want to preserve. .

Mr. Surru. Have you any suggestions to o�er as to how the indus-
�1r§ean be helpedjn lighti_ng�this menace? rd _ g kmIr. DL8.92ET. Vi ell, thin there is a good start town it wthat I have been handicaéiped out there in �ghti it, because theyhave been hidingbgehind is labor set-up, they geil�iemselves closelytied up in the la r thing, ao that if on t to get rid of them theymake a labor case out of it. We mustlreep �the American labor unions

clean. We have got to �ght for them. .
iieaagandta. .I88.I ethlbitll ietnglett from/WA! Lglitter an a-Anerlean Activities. dated liovmin 8? I041. at " ~ at
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Hr. Snrra. That ia all of the qumtions I have, Hr. Chairman. - *
_ The Cnanuux. Mr. Vail. .

Mr. VAIL. No questions. i - � ~
The Cmmxax. Mr. McDowell. i _
M1-.Mc_Dowzu.. No questions. , � �
Mr. Disxnr. Sir! &#39; &#39; &#39; � � *

Mr. M_cDow1:uh I ha-veino"que�stions. You have been a good witnes. ;,
Hr. Drama". Thank you. .

The Cuanmax. Mr. Disney, you arefthe foiggth produger we halye l"
speaking, the same  and that is that the Communists have made Ainroads, have attemie inroads. I just want to point that out be-
cause there seems to a very stro unanimity among the producers »

actors and writers testify to the same. There is no doubt but what the
movies are probably the greatest medium for entertainment in the
Ylnited States and in the world. I think you, as a creator of entAr- &#39;
tainrnent, probably are one of the greatest examples in the profession.
I want to congratulate you on the form of entertainment which you
have given the American people and given the world and congratu-
late you for taking time out to come here and testify before this corn;
znittee. He has been very helpful. _ ,�Do you have any more <1�uestions,Mr. Striplmgl . _ - g

Hr. Slrrm. I am sure e dos not have any more, Mr. Chairm§n&#39;.~__&#39;
Hr. Sriuruxo. No; I have no more questions._ X
The Cruxmun. Thank you very much, Mr. Disney. .
The Chair would like to announce that the witnesses on Monday "�

will be Mr. Eric Johnston. Mr. Roy Brewer. John Howard_Lawson,
Dalton Trumbo, Mr. Alvah Bessie, and Mr. Emmett Lavery. &#39;

We stand adjourned until Monday. Whereu n, at 2 : 30 p. m., an a journment was taken until 10: 30 .
a. m., Moncgy, October 27, 1947.!
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HEARINGS REGARDING THE COMMUNIST lNFlI.TRA-
TION OF THE MOTION-PICTURE INDUSTRY

�Z-�i-��-

&#39;1�E&#39;ESDAY, OCTOBER 28, 1947

HOUSE or Rr.rRr.si:x&#39;ra&#39;r1vi:s,
COMMITTEI-I ox Ux-Amrmmx Ac&#39;rivrrn-zs,

Waslizrigton, D. U.
The Committee met at 10: 30 a. m., Hon. J. Parnell Thomas  chair-

man! presiding.Statf members present: Mr. Robert E. Stripling, chief investigator;
Messrs. Louis J. Russell, H. H. Smith. Robert B. Gaston, investigators,
and Mr. Benjamin Mandel, director of research.

The CHAXRDI.-92N. The meeting will come to order.
The record will show that a subeommittee is sitting and those present

are Mr. McDowell. Mr. Vail, and Mr. Thomas.
Mr. Stripling, the �rst witness.
Mr. S�rmrL1.92&#39;e.. Mr. Cliairnian, before we call the �rst witness I

would like to read into the record a telegram which was received yes-
terday from 9292&#39;alt Disney, who has previously testi�ed. It says:""

Some Cmlfllsitm has arisen over my testimony regarding the League of Women
Voters. My testimony referred to the year 19-ll. at which time several wonnen
represented theniselves as being from the League of 9292&#39;<-men Voters. 1 want you
to know that 1 had no intention of critieizim: the League of 9292&#39;ou1en Voters as of
now. Please see tlmt this is read to the eominittee on Monday and that it is
added to ni_92 tv.~=tinn»ii_92&#39;. W.921.&#39;r Dzsszr.

I ask that that he made a part of the record.
The  �n.92n:M.92.92&#39;. 92&#39;v&#39;ithout objection, so ordered.
Mr. S&#39;1&#39;mruxo. The �rst witness, Mr. Chairman, will be Mr. Dalton

T rumbo.
The Cu.92m.92x.92.92&#39;. Mr. &#39;1�:-umbo.tnke the stand.
 Mr. Dalton Trumho, accompanied by Robert 92V. Kenny and Bart-

ley Crum, counsel, take places at witness table.!
The CnAm.92x.92x. Raise. your right hand. please.
Mr. Trunibo, do you solemnly swear that the testimony you are about

to give is the truth, the whole truth, and nothing but the truth, so help
you God?

Mr. TRCMBO. I do.
The Cn.92um.92r<. Sit down, please.

TESTIMONY OF DALTON TRUMBO

Mr. TRUMBO. Mr. _Chairman, I have a statement I should like to
ad into the record, if you please-���1&#39;8

" See appendix, p. 539, tor exhibit 05. 329 �
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1941.
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Ulnivnon.

Athlt:
_ Jon Btu, cum.

hlxlibit CL Daily Worker, lepizmher 6, 1%, pap 5; article by John Howard
anon. _
Ixh.lbltG2.DnllyWorkr,I�&|&#39;nnry�,1985.DlI¢5. ~

lzxnrr G

No 31;!� or Oonnnmxn hr! Elan-anon Qua-10:11 Bowun hwnon
Rune: John Howard Imnuu. 1944 Gard No. �-�
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0Ity:L.A. Oonnty:LA. agm: x1. .
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_ When advised of the Director&#39;s consented to speak with --.-1

J

D0-5
h

Ir. Tols n
Hr &#39;icho

FEDERAL aunuu or ,_omci or _mc°a"
UNITED STATES OF JUSTICE m,_ Em

Ir. Hohr_--_._,__
9 . FersonsDate 5.§___rm4i9_QPM &#39;1&#39;

Hr. Rosen

Mr. Tum

Mr. Jones- _ -__ Hr. ...s.,
Ir. winterrowa-__.__, - y Tele. Room--_____

nolloman-_.______Phone lo. _ MISS "°IK$_i-i__
__ lmumrs

ax; office

�advised that� would like the ,1 &#39;Director to ref-.-r an idea of hers regarding the pro-&#39;duction of Walt Disney cartoons with a religious themeto Mr. Disney, since she knew that the Director&#39;s
name would impress Mr. Disney more than her own.She also stated that she had written to Mrs.
Eisenhower, imploring her to appeal to Mir. Disney andhad received a reply from the Department of Health,
Education and Welfare which stated they thought itwould be better for ulzerg to 3¢%_l2l}1_ � ate directly __92gith

0 b� .. ,_ _ , / -� ¢&#39;J&#39;
is checking
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O�i�� Memorandum - umrsn STATES GOV
TO

�

-1�

A

I

-la

la

L

L in --Hr

� >� .

�Mr. A. H. Belmont,»  Hay 26, 1956

Tolson _..____
Nichols ._i..

a5E~�-�-&#39;7

�fiz�concsnumc "3-;��
Iistenvvd .__...
Tele. Icon _.,_.
llsllonss �&#39; r m &#39; Office I

spoke with
called for e re .

prevention of Juvenile
Delinquency and that she had recently written a_letter to
Mrs. Eisenhower suggesting that possibly someone could prevail

1 th li i th in his movie andupon Halt Disney to deve op e re g ous eme
television cartoon for children he f rther advised that her
letter had been answered by a Division of Reports,

ti th tDepartment of Health, Education n e are, sugges ng a
she contac direct relative to the suggestion. The
purpose of call to the Director was to determine
whether he wou presen the idea to Hr. Disney for her since
she knew of his interest in Juvenile Delinquency.

I told her that I would ca quest to the Director�:
attention. I also pointed out to that, sinxe she had
previously called her suggestion t e a tention of Mrs. Eisenhowe:
who had in turn referred it to the Department of Health, Education
and Welfare as the interested governmental agency, she might desire
to follow the suggestion of that department since it was a matter
within the Jurisdiction of the Department of Health, Education and

welfare. ��then stated that she could see that nr. Hoover
probably wou no -want to take the matter up with Ire Disney in ~_
view of her previous referral of it to the White House and later
to the Department of Health, Education and Welfare, and that she
would follow the sugge3�%pn of the Departmezt of Health, Education
and Welfare and contac �gagbsney direct. 3--3�J_>1//___-5 X]

-5-6"-"!"FtII*"§&#39;��:��-�She expressed egg admiration for the Director andthe work of the Bure udi@~m%maaation. Bureau file
contain n?__identii&#39;iable information concerning-: � s JUN119.5? �&#39;7 -&#39;»&#39;i�his is for gag iniormatignggss

� H _ _
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U I"O�ice Memorandum - UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT
illr. I�. A. mm June 25, 195-6

Issao_______

T   "I EOE! ____.
Tenn -.1...� I OF ""-
Tmenswd

loom
sassBy referral rom r &#39; pé:-�,7 Z

received a call from
�vith whom s y spo e on llay 26, 1956.

&#39; Qpreviously called regarding a suggestion
which she es re o have the Director make ts Ialpiisney
relative to the production of filne for movie and television
purposes based on the Bible. She has previously sugges thisto th Ihite House and her suggestion was referred to�w Division of Reports, Department of Health, Educa ion* n e jars, who suggested that she contact Ir. Disney directly
regarding her idea. . V

She called to received a letter
dated June 6, l956, from secretary ts
Hr. Disney, acknowledging and pointing out
that a schedule for production of pictures has been set for
several years in advance. The letter also commented that
this suggestion had been submitted numerous tines by other
persons.

�tated that she wondered if the Director
would take t e ma er up with Ir. Disney.

I pointed out to her that since the natter had

4,,¢.d,f/  6

previously been referred by the Ihite House to the Department  9
of Health, Education and Ielfare that she might wish to make
known to them the reply which she had received from Ur. Disney.

mentioned that she had met the Director
prior to at a banquet st the llayflower Hotel;
that ehs was very impressed with the Director; and thought
that perhaps he might help her in this matter. Bureau files

i to r

sorrow; 6114&#39;! s JUN
None. This is for your information

cc.- Hr. Holloman �<ECO?-1&#39;9 -
Hr. Belmont

"" " r r igsn
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I 1
�THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

March ll, 1959
we � ;
. 92 O ~ / &#39;

B~ Personal and Conf ential /
92

Dear Mr. Hoover: V

Will you please run rush name checks on the individuals
listed below who are being considered for appointment to
the Advisory Committee on the Arts, National Cultural
Center? Biographical information is enclosed. *

P Wood

Sincerely, . i

Henry Roemer McPhee

,3 to the President > .

In o -1� - -- Q �. Qggfelgtiziorable Lclgdgar Hoover  r  3
Federal Bureau of Investigation 1*
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� 44% -- one oék Beotiobi" .2� &#39; K  A : A _ _ ..  ; _
>0f92<»~

&#39;-In-oh 16, 1959

QJE ~ _ - at comm sujzcx
ii 4,..q-§_J;1;¢r   J
�ajoi  Wilton B. Po:-sons V

0 Uhito Ionic T ~- . . [;RTN921E�" &#39; . ahington 25. Q. 4:. ,. ; .»~au1N�:�:R}:s?4TéMs§srx£u�
. ,__ ,_ . &#39;; ,. >.w&#39;-  . -~-�:4. i  V

� �Dear Gama-:1 Pu-none: :nm£Ili.2¢ K1 bflc
I -1&#39; --P�ofcx-once 1| I060 to thoilottor dated larch 11, 1959,

tron Ir. lanry looser loPboo or your ntai�i�.1-equating acne ~ I
_ checks concerning Z7 individual: who 1:-aboiag gpmidarnd for - � . 92

appointlont to the Adrian-7 Goaaittao on the A1-tn, Iationsl -"
�ultural Contain; � - _ , l 4 A &#39; . .-~21 . _ _ V ~ .
M a: angina�--1 Bureau at Inveatigntion hornet aonductad &#39;~ &#39;

invoggigu�lona oi� and our tiles oontain no durogatory intonation - :
concerning, following individual� � o "

I

I C...
I�0 -

&#39; mi L, ts 5 a : _ �  A~�°n°�dn8:.:u;o 1;d1&#39;:: _1.n£o!"la§�1on nonorandn _
_ i .. ._._ .7 _......  ._�_.. -W � t-cn§i~1�£"8 émmeli

&#39; AR1 7  Bnndburg  __�_�/ &#39;, >9, "M98 I _ ._,»
Q ..

- A J 1;};-g§cé;192£:».-inf? ? _

T _.__._ 4&#39;2m___3-..T4"-��  W L 51"/1-Ea o
  Q58 -_17*_p?;&#39;i_5: :35 :_ T

Q.--&#39;  D .
I-C.SIllivm.. S . i_J92ET.�-:&#39;§3�-�5%jw?ji.f,~.__g..;~.  .  _, ~
Tenn ._____Truth: �
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undertaken by tho Litt o i&#39;hea£aeL9aild of Les angeles. The plan calls for -= a ccnplete coverage cf instruction in all phases of theatrical life. Reg-
nlar classes in playvriting, acting and technical instruction will begin in�ll?-1&#39;7» I19! 0110:: from lellywoed filn studios, local and chain radio3 ;§;Zi°§?.;f�».i§�%... 3.93.2 ;;3Z§Z.2&#39;.i22f�¬I¬?. &#39;£�.F>�.&#39;»-.;§£.""��1§�;,1<§§.�T�L&#39;EZ,�f,�;§11cal editor of the Sentinel being elected ohairnan of the rd. u!

e It went on to list the following as officers of the organisation; "Officers are IOBL ISSLB, president: OTTQQUHISOI, EARLXQOBIISOR, REX1" IIGRAK d_IDUIS TEES. vice-presidents; , executive secretary;&#39; FLOREWC A132, recording secretary: BERIIO , corresponding secretary;CLARERC RGRAIB, financial secretary: IDR LL52, parliamentarian: l�glmv
QQLEOQS, , treasurer; ll3RE&#39;DI&#39;r§¬__HA�!&#39;CH&#39;ER, assi treasurer; Rev. ILLTER .7., !923R_1a_I1&#39;_, chaplain �and :. a..,".,mn-ms, auditor.� �4!

1�! Wi &#39;  RIB has been elected honorary president I&#39;i;h such1 ti cc as these be considered for the adviser boardp X in; y _ a RSO LLS, &#39;HE!l�;%§!LAllKFOR1&#39;, Rev. GL4 RUSSELL, C CE IUSE, ERNE%_�IHITMiN;-_%1[_~}.g4,=z_1&#39;z12_,_ PP-AlW~w&#39;rrLE.  , L�gnngmn, JR. . won &#39;;~r IRBL ..ST, 0HA.RLOTlf BASS, JOH1I&#39;LRF&#39;IELD, HEIEFXAHAGAI, ARCH BEL ,O S g DUDL:§;ICH01S and r:921§92ma1sos.  u!
f The organization is in the process of diving into two groupeI known as the hecutivo and Dramatic Section. The Executive section will con-� duct all of the business affairs, the Dramatic section to deal with the

rehearsals and instruction. the dramatic section is to be called the Bronzel Showcase. LAURA BOIIAI has been elected kecutivo Director of this branch.
92 at various intervals it is_contcsp1ated that playlets, skits and other§ dramatic works will be presented at ccnmmity affairs. The purpose of such1* skits is to train prominent youngsters for starring roles and offer outletsp for experienced players. the sane plan applies to radio productions.  [4!

ao1uc!; q11.unn of c.c.s. em be 1; charge of tn. radio azu-eion and will assist in training students in this Iork. A 5,000 nmbex-shipcampaign has been launched with nembershfp to the guild being open tointerested laynen, as well as theatrical aspirants.  �! &#39;
Further information concerning this guild can be obtained atcu. tcaporary guild headquarters. 11.30 �lest 35:1. Street, telephone Parkway0791, or by contacting LEO!-MARIJIICK, sentinel office, 1050 �st h3rd Place,telephone Allzns 8191;.   14!

_ In an article appe in; in the December Zlet issne of the _Sentinel, it related that OLARE!¥3 UUsE, veteran stage and screen actor,had endorsed the Inter-Racial rilm a§i Radio Guild. The article fu:-ther  M}
�M~E�bNr/_ 31 _ 1�/VT/Ag
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The International iotion Picture Almanac 19113-191414 lists

a Motion Picture Society for the Americas at 6331 Hollywood Boulevard, Hol-
lywood, California, and states that it was formed in conjunction with theUnited Statey�ca-ordinator of Inter-American Relations as a clearinghouse
for informat on on motion picture problems in the Western Hemisphere. It
maintains offices which serve as the Government&#39;s headquarters for visiting
South and Latin American dignitaries and representatives, and also as a
meeting place for the group interested in problems of this nature. The
officers of the society are listed as follows:

�I. FM N, Chairman of the Board  Vice President, Paramount
Q Studios!WALTER FQQWANGER, President and Managing Director.  Producer,

Universal Studios.!E. J H, Vice President  id-G-ll Studio executive!
KBNEM �I � acGO&#39;W&#39;AN, Vice President  Producer, 20th Century-Fox!
zaimg-Jo�ass, Secretary
P. RJKGUTH-, Treasurer.

The directors of the Society are:
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The foreign committee of the Society is listed as
follows:

ROBERT i§¬1oc.1:1., u-c-u, Chairman
WALTER}. VIANGER, Universal
I-lARO92I.I?$UGAHliAN, Universal, Secretary
JACIYQUTTING, Walt Disney Studios
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FACTS to COMBAT COMMUNISM

nzctrrznnn nu �run um-rnn an-ru rm-an-r ornc: .

$5 WEST 42 STREET. NEW YORK 36, N. Y. LONGACRB 3-4-608
0  &#39; . -~-a - " �?4 �_-=¢m:-1.=.n=.&#39;:&#39;-*LU;-;i:alI"M;U .L ¥i92i ~J&#39;.92§-&#39;!a.»!~92-&#39;!é � FD

�I!§"r- �M �Q Hp <T_:�__:r_�! .HF5""&#39;;" M U&#39;N.-Lihmd L December 25. 1953
[! !TEy1.£�.]Ji..592-/<5F55§lig Vol. &#39;1. No. 52
Dear Subscriber: D _ -

BIG BUSINESS FIRMS IGNORE IMPORTANT FACTS ABOg§x&§NPO PRODUCTIONS.
The Communist-serving records of two op officials of Tempo Prod-

uctions. which produces TV commercials. were given by COUNTERATTACK over a
year and a half ago  on April 4, l952!. This newsletter also reported at
the time that Tempo Productions had done work for some of the biggest TV ad-
vertising agencies and sponsors in the nation...and it asked this question:

- How many TV viewers would knowingly buy products of firms that are
subsidizing Tempo Productions? " &#39; " " �I I "*"�"&#39;�&#39;�" &#39;"""���&#39;""&#39;

_ �7� That&#39;s still a good question...in view of facts cited in the 1952-53
survey of TV film commercials recently released by Ross Reports. This survey
reveals that Tempo Productions has profited in the last year from work done

� PBELL SOUP CO. S-COLUMBIA, INC  TV receivers!.
YSLER CORP  Plymouth Division! NTINENTAL OIL CO  Conoco!. "

~ cmrc AUTO-LITE co. so srmomo 011.. �/  ERAL rooos conr. /em-:1=.n.t morons cone.A usm-101.1: FINANCE coar. /mine co  Quick elastic starch!yarn on. or cmmgt. s m�gson a. sous  Car Plate wax!:
on-:12 a. omens  Tide! ILj34!ORRIS  "Players" cigarettes!._,/§%gBROOK F_  frozen foods!. �;� gH TON, INC  Old Spice products!.srermzn  a son  candy!. /�élgnonno BRANDS mc.

a_ ICAN HOME FOODS, INC  Geo Washington Instant Coffee!.
OLGATE-PALMOLIVE CO  shaving cream, Cashmere soap!. -

The following U S advertising agencies were the media through which
Tempo Pro ctions got the business of these corporations:W /ggurou a BOWLES INC. &#39; !a,éeATEs a co.

,¢&#39;DINCER-FITZGERALD-SAMPLE INC. _WARD WHEELOCK CO, INC.
- .-~s  a umquarrs. ~ ~  cn. a rnnsanzr me

,/�M%§rANN�1-ZRICKSON mo. /150 AGENCY INC.
__,¢NEEDHAN. LOUIS &_BRORBY INC. N ER & SON INC.

Xbourron ADVERTISING inc.
Here are the facts about Tempo Productions that these firms have

for e following business corporations:ICm CHICLE CO  Chiclets!.  WN 8= WILLIAMSON TOBACCO CO  Kools!.

been ignorant of,3 ave deemed of li le consequence 0- WILLIA ANCE and DAVLD4¥LBF§_P;	iAN are theoowners of the firm.
Their records are as follows: ;,1*�:�__,_ &#39;

. POMERANCE, a former NLRB examiner. was active in Hollywood from
1941 to 1946. He was a business agent for the Screen Cartoonists Guild and
then exec¢seo&#39;y of the Screen Writers Guild  when it was Communist-dominated!.
Before going to Hollywood. he assisted the Communist-controlled American Com-
munications Association in organizing Postal Telegraph employes in the South.The fol�oziag are some of the Communist fronts he has supported: &#39;

. I 92eople&#39;s Educational Center  CP School on West Coast!. American

Published weekly. Copyright 1953 by American Bolineu Consultants, lnc.; J. G. Keenan, President;
A. E. Cullen, Vice-President; F. J. McNamara, Editor; L. F. Budenz, Contributing Editor.
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Youth for Democracy  actually the Young Communist League!, Hollywood Demo?
cratic Committee. Hollywood Writers Mobilization, and Hollywood Independent
Citizens Committee of the Arts, Sciences and Professions.~ §QT?5§EWER, for years a key leader in the fight to oust Communists
from the film industry, testified in the 1947 Hollywood hearings that POMER-
ANCE was active in forming the Communist-controlled Conference of Studio
Unions in 1944, and that he was a leader in creating "chaos and anarchy" in
the 1946 studio strike. This strike was staged by the Conference of Studio
Unions in its bid to take over the studio unions in the film industry and
put them under Moscow&#39;s control. It was defeated by the AFL�s Int�l Alliance
of Theatrical Stage Employee under the leadership of BREWER.

POMERANCE was identified as a Communist Par%%_jCP! member by three
witnesses in the 1951 Hollywood hearings. C &#39;92 ER, who has been
identified as a member of one of the espionage cells in Washington, testi-
fied that he stayed at POMERANCE&#39;s home when he visited Hollywood in 1946."rrrr-�"&#39;?0MERANCE took refuge in the Fifth Amendment when he testifi6d""i�"
before the House Committee on Un-American Activities in Feb, l952...to avoid
answering the following questions:Whether or not he was a CP member the day before he testified;
whether or not he solicited funds or support for Communist fronts from ACA
officials while employed by that union in the Thirties; whether he led thefight against banning Communists from the Los Angeles Central Labor Council
in 1944; whether he was a CP member when a member of the Los Angeles Central
Labor Council, the Screen Writers Guild and the Screen Cartoonists Guild,
and an NLRB employe; whether he got his job in the Screen Writers Guildthrough the Communist faction on the Guild&#39;s board; whether he was associatedwith various Communist fronts, and whether or not he taught at and helped set
up the People&#39;s Educational Center.

�IDAV! HILBERMAN, like POMERANCE, formerly worked in Hollywood. He
was a film animator and an executive of United Productions of America, ananimated cartpgu&#39;�roducing company  COUNTERATTACK, Sept 15, 1950, pp 1 & 2!.

_ WALT DISNEY testified in the 1947 Hollywood Investigation that hebelieved HILBERMAN was a Communist and the real brains behind the CP4led
strike against the Disney Studios in 1938. He also said he checked HILBER-
MAN&#39;s record and found he had studied at the Moscow Art Theatre.HILBE�.RMAN was identified as a CP member in the 1951 film probe byMrs BERNIg§rffEURY, one of the witnesses who identified POMERANCE as a party
member. he testified that she attended party meetings at HILBERMAN�s home
and that, while her husband was in the Army, either POMERANCE or HILBERMAN
often drove her to party meetings at other places.

Tempo Productions grosses an estimated $250,000 or more per year.
The firm is doing much better now than it was when COUNTERATTACK first ex-
posed the records of HILBERMAN and POMERANCE in April. 1952.Big business corporations that have ignored COUNTERATTACK&#39;s facts
for the past 1% years are the major source of income for Tempo Productions.These firms are giving substance to LENIN&#39;s remark that the capitalist class
would supply its own gravediggers. VQOUNTERATTACK repeats the question it asked when it first gave the
facts on the Communist backgrounds of POMERANCE and HILBERMAN:

How many TV viewers would knowingly buy products of firms that aresubsidizing Tempo Productions? " .
9 .
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The following writers from South Lmerioe were present on the
*"�&#39;="�-"&#39;"-&#39;-&#39;-5" stage at the opening session: -/y  -~ ~  .. y . _,s , .-1:s.-_».:.~..,¢._;_»- _.__ _

lvsmeww � JORGE b no, sa.&#39;4,&#39;-~¢,_-.-» us1m;1s§�;0E;Ros  ,~ -- JosE{m;�oHIopuMos;&#39; -
ENRIQUEl,&#39;de§lDZADA &#39; .   ,

L, , - 4 1 HERHANB{TM!LRES/&#39;§ie{SL.  I;    5; __ ;�KY-

Speaksrs of the evening were lhjor ALPHEXJS SMITH, who spoke
generally on United States Army training; Lieutenant Colonel EVANS OARLSOB, » United States Marine Corps, who delivered a report entitled, "Democracy as- ~

 a factor in military action, and eported in full in the Westwood Hills Press3 October/8, 1943, page seven; ONKJMNIWRE, Office of �Iar Information, who* /delivered quite e long talk on e formation end functions of the OWI; WALTER
 ,".=.&#39;¢HHITB,""¥Iational Association to the Advancement of Colored People, who delivered
¢ -� &#39;0, ia report demnding the end o &#39;__ isorimination against the Negro and minority groups. He was received with �great enthusiasm by the audienoe._  .. V

&#39; - l G-nests of the  were as &#39;follovis�§s-"PT &#39;   D"

"   FRED/ALLHI nuam/nmnnxna ELLI0�1"1"7l>AIIL
-  4-� mw nxsm mun-�u.zARsr~Em cm. PAU1/"PERIGOR.De THEODORE� nnmsm  on stage! T%   onstage! vummg.-1=ozusa . " - 1.1q§,r;_suc;1rxunom- Qg___g§sge! ALEXI A _no&#39;r1s   mnua,scmmR:rz ~
-=  ,./--"DR; am-�us You ,1_$§INsnrn fr;-->mLrm>Wmem  ; JACK  § -7� /* _ . 92" -92 ~ * � /&#39; con. mam. r,{znmcx  ..  ~

"��..?,-&#39;?F�l-"-?~&#39;3§Eri»
Q .=u:-- �- --~
&#39;=1�;&#39;i?;"_�§&#39;1E;&#39;f§:"§ �

�$552-""*.&#39;lv;.-:5 $1,&#39;.&#39; <1;-,-.»
.1� 1 2},_ _@
 -

.,.~_¢-,»� ._ .

� i��t *&#39;-It
. _.�,_  7�
if � 3 .¢>_.92~;&#39;-;
� , �.&#39;-"-.-�i&#39;>

¢».~=_
rm ,¬¢%.

.~ .�,¢ ~ -" --
.�*?"§i&#39;?1*�~ _,

* v+¢&#39;§-.-.@..~*-

�»;:~.&#39;.1-:»1_s�;;*&#39;-.�T:;92*<-:1�-,1;u -~.» La�, -...1: .. :.< r&#39;.<¢..4.. -- .- ,1-,~..~
¢-- »&#39;1,."?1.-�-�~7&#39;l92.&#39;,-&#39;_-7.
_a":&#39;.f927r7_l�-_&#39;;"_ �_:§ &#39;_.�.?.i-.v,&#39;;&#39;l_=A&#39;»1
"--.":"-.  ~&#39;-&#39;--..~1r-  < < -
&#39;_&#39;;_;:-; .3; 1:_�_~&#39;.&#39;4:.
o_5.�.¢.-&#39;.l.. V . _8 i -&#39; -|-:--> - » . . . ,. ... . .. V » 92 1- �>~ -_.--- »- ~ ~_- --I .-.-v. .r»--~&#39;».- 2 -. ,-,-...&#39;-.¢w _~¢ =ea_-.n~ <--,v--92:92";~&#39;r v.-:- � -:-_-. - w ,?*1~,!~&#39;!v!.<&#39;92 wan, , -:5 ,.->. _¢-,_-._ 43* 4_- -.-¢- _--1� ,-rx.  .» , =&#39; = 1~ *�=~-=   ¢&#39;.~>~>&#39;>"  =&#39;- -A r�f:~&#39;~-&#39;II~*-1*:  .=-�ks  ~.=.-.»-r-?~   -.~..*&#39;--  _=-

3 - _ 4 -<-&#39;-&#39;1 i-&#39;- 1 I _. .&#39;."-5=*�-»&#39;»- 1. i~.{�i 51-f.&#39;~&#39;!�5�»&#39;.;,;-{- 1""é,}":&#39; fl; I-:.1-.,i.,�-*1   ; �-.;.1.=  &#39;- 1;�:  - ~L-.1-. .-~ -- �--,.  ~== ..j ~~:,- :-- _  =--¢;.~-- ~ »-- 2 --= __92,..~~ -_4._~<-=-   ..-. __-  _.. 1.1--92 --�; . _~ 3� .~_&#39;_r  -g"77�92{-_-"�92&#39;y&#39;*11�;.&#39;-&#39;. {Q ~; ~_!.".�3fJ: !&92~",�._-&#39;-&#39;," -&#39;-1,� :7 &#39;- -. - - --.-. 19;; v Y."  �1_~.~--~   .-  --92 -~. E l92&#39; - - ._ .  =&#39;=- " -» .-   w.-.  ....~,- .-: &#39;» --- <-~:-.»~-..*- .1-&#39;-~~"..�&#39;--»¢I-�.�,  �-»<- -*r-.*.-.:~- &#39;.~-» __�._-H._: »-  s .._-,_-_.,_;.,__;;;,



�II-I-01-!

t 
.4. ~:.-.- .<,..,,}_;
_

_..__.,-1

i

D C 92

. FEDERAL BUREAU QF leN92../ESTIGATION

YORK, rm: YORK NY .»...=~a loo-1.5251. -
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QCOUNCII-FOR PAN AMERICAN DEMOCRACY INTERNAL SECURITY � C

Z-&#39;7¢

SYNOPSIS OF FACTS:

�Q

f, Vi} _§  5; JI 1,. f

OVI

COUNCIL FUR PAN AMERICAN DEMOCRACY is an un-
incorporated organization. In 1939 it sent
a delegation to Mexico to make a survey of
conditions there. Information concerning this
survey in Mexico, the officers and objects of
the organization in 1939 set out herein.
Principles and declaration of said organization
as adopted 6/27/LO also set forth. On_Z/10/L3
subject organization onsored a dinner tenderedto VINCENTE L�~.£BA.H.DQ_&#39;¬g1.EDANO at the Hotel New
Yorker in NYC. On 2/lb/A3 the organization sponsoreda "Night of the Azgricas" at the Martin Beck Theatre,

5

NYC, honoring PAE&#39;_ NERUDA and
Ject orranization
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Colonel §.V- Constant, G-2._AQ
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. A flyer issued by the COUNCIL FOE PAN M£ERICAN
DELOCRACY advertizing the "Night of the Americas" carried in part the
following information:

"NIGHT OF THE AMERICAS

New Yorkers have an unprecedented opportunity
to see and hear these distinguished artists,
leaders and statesmen

wwcmzwz LOMBAHDO TO_LEDANO PAB1p_ _l921ERUDA
President of the{Confederation Great Chilean Poet
of Latin American Workers Consul General to Mexico

Chairman

j;hARGO

Chainnan of the Evening
_ CONALD OGDEQ,STEWART

u

Program of Song, Dance and Music by Celebrated
American and Latin American Artists

All Seats Reserved, Prices range from 83¢ to $3.50"

,-Y
. ..lu-ll� �_ __�.;N/&#39; [..92&
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The flyer announced the meeting at the Martin

Beck Theatre February lb, l9h3 at 8:30 P.M. The flyer carried the following
partial list of sponsores and guests of honor: _

FRANCISCO92C,&#39;92STILLO92 NAJERA
Maxi an Ambassador to the U.S.A.

P.ODOLF§92.92-ZICHELSChilqag Ambassador to the U.S.A.
LUIS F.&#39; UACHALLA

Bolivian bassador to the U.S.A.CAPITAN c@1£�%,@;; ALFAROEcuagorian assador to the U.S.A.
RAFAEL: de la92COLI192�A

Mexican Minister Plenipotentiary to the U-S.A.
:.nam?g_aac1xos

Gxatamalan Kinister to the U.S.A.

Mexic Qin ter to the Soviet Union

Se or o Peru

LUIS EUNO -LARIN

LUIg92_UI"T&#39;NI1
J.92IRIE

Pres den of. é th .
JAC¢UE .ROUMAIN &#39; _

d&#39;Affaires to Mexico
VALLE

Haitian hargeALFON sd92de§oAsTa
Mexican C arge"A

e Senate of Puerto Rico

&#39;Affaires to China

ciemz�mira ,.
CAl�léE192&#39;*~�CASTIL.L£J__&#39;?"� "
NOFliA192I&#39;.�CZ5FU.�!IN "

XAVIBRXZUGAT ___$.;___/WAL&#39;192DISNEY   *&#39;
TITO-6&#39;JIZAR
JOHN!-GUNTHER ~

ELSII34-TUUSTON _
CARLEIIMKIRANDA
PAUL"R�OBESON
B1nzr<:.:.YAo

VINCEI£T926PC~3!5AI¬
I-In2RMA192I&#39;"SHUE.ZLIN
cuxnrs-emmruouw

.,n1s1�11s-&#39;rAYLoR
0RSOh�j�IELLES

PAU£&#39;h1&#39;UNI
COL. cnmmfiozmo /

ms. BORIS Q¢~OF;l0VE, Jr./_ .

This flyer is being retained in the New York Field Office file.

t
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Director, F3

i ./.. -.9 92

" , , 1 I&#39; _ A  Patch 11, 1943 J
. O�!-16625

C0"! I »&#39;TXJ¢

Dear Sir:

mlo  of the :~me.r£caa" Xe
February 14, 19%;!»

fhore is P180 encloucd one cowy of a 1:-rflet announcinh nu
meeting and getting forth a or-rtlrl list of nonmru and guest: of
honor. 9292

A copy of this resort to hing incorporate»! in the lnnntigv-tlon
{JreM!nU_v. being oonductod. conceminv the Counvil for Pan-»m~r1c:=-I
Democracy.

:�:§C�o 3
66-FY �2~630�

I

i J32.
I.-&#39;92Y�

9292
"�!

� 2 F.?7?.l 61943

1&#39;/" " &#39;

T7 F Y0}! , 1:1» Yd!-J�

1. X

Pal CU 73 IL NR PAY-AI {C J4 3&3 Q� Z1}-92.Y[
11-.� J� HAL 8R1brITY I1

Very truly yours,

B. B COYXOY,

»y
"l33¢l"l/

b7¢_
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~ VICENTE - � PABLO .

LOMBARDOWOLEDANO NERUDAD
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President 0]� the Confederation of Gr:¢-at Chilean Poet
_ Ldltll Amcrictm Workers - Cvngul  to Mggkg

92. &#39;MARGO
Chairman of the &#39; Eve-nIng

DONALD OGDEN STEWART I
/-_~/L.-92 f �!_ H�!-v

PROGRAM OF $OIXG< DANCE AND MUSIC BY CELEBRATED
- AMERICAN /IND LATIN AMERICAN ARTISTS. - . .. � _. __._ . ._.

Mexilan Antbaswdm to the U. S. A.

RODOLFOIMICHELS
Chilean Ambauador to the U-S.A.

LUIS F.� GUACHALLA
- Bvlinian Avnlussqtlnr to tIIe IJ.$.A.

CAPITAN COLONIELOYIALFARO
Eruadmian Ambassador to the U. S. A.

RAFAEL dc |=Ic0u.92A

ADRIANIRECINOS
&#39; �uatamnlan M5:5-Ier In Mr U. S. A.
LUIS IQUINTANIIILA

Mexican Minister to the Soviet Union

Saddler o _LUISKIUNQ MARIN -
President of the Senate 0] Pnevto Rico

JACQUES� RQUMAIN &#39;
Haitian Charge d�A/Iaires to Mexico

ALFQNSKY  It &#39;CASTR !&#39;vALL.E
_ llexienl Clcrge d&#39;AIIa&#39;re.1 to Ciina

&#39; J. URIELICARCI I &#39; ,

AND THE COUNCIL FOR PAN AMERICAN

9292/W
&#39; PARTIAL LIST OF

92 92_.-.

I Meximn lfinislel PIeuipotenti¢ry :¢}l{¢_  /1.. I .

I .

92 .

. .-

&#39; SPONSORS AND/GUESTS-OF HONOR , _ 92
RANCISCO CASTILLO� NAJERA VCARMEN AMAYA

cAR;v1EN&#39;cAsTn.L0""� ,
NORMAN� conwxu I-~�_,./I
XAVIER&#39; CUGAT

WALTZ msmzx _ -

TITO GUIZAR

IOHN GUNTHER

ELSIE4-lOU_STON
L m.:~::::&#39;M1RAz92&#39;DA
PAlIL�DORSSON 92-�

a=v:>u~sA&#39;YAo

MRS. 3»-�_.ENT&#39; SHEEAN
HERMAN suumuu

GLADYS SWARTHOUT

DEEMS TAYLOR

oasou -wsuxs
. PAUL-MUN] &#39; ~

COL. CARLOS ROMULO /
MRS. BORIS r§.¬oR1,ov1a, 3;. -

DEMOCRACY

V

I Y
ALL SEATS nssenveo $3.30-$2.20-$1.65-$1.10-83¢.

- 1

MARTIN. BECK THEATRE� SUN EVE., FEB. 14 I
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Director, FBI

-Haw York 7, New York

57¢RE: coummsr mar! u. s. A.
msmrcr #2
new YORK FIELD nrvxszon
mrsmw. sncrmnz - c

,4�/�
Dear Sir 2 $21

_ There are transmitted, herewith copies of " 4 3
the Communist, Negro and Puerto Ricen Trends whichjvere pre-
pared by this office for the Weekly Conference of ONI, G2
and F810

Very truly yours, ¢&#39;

v A � 6%?*Au |NroRna�°1{5*92§�5- 2- �~U  SAC &#39;1-"&#39;~¢""I."&#39;!&#39;l"Y<"�"�r::,Q I�--  _BY �*1
Eno 10 sure "� ~ &#39; �  ".92
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u-Maia ind statesmen  lesion: 7Ohneen
mcludingrran-� poe --  »;.t.;__�_�~ ;

. 883110 §;%§§:llex1ca.n � The evening, w!nch.h�1§eing_ - 8-:_%g%� .-on-gumea tn~eoopem.lon with the;
ch -Chilean Ambasador Oounc�for&#39;?a�aAme:lea.nDe1no:--

_ eU.B.;Caitan0o!onElo i&#39;ncyW�1beknownn.s"]Il¢mp1
&#39; A1! BI! or the America." -.  A-an

58- TL 5-2 �Adrian �  Toledanowhohas jut returned&#39;i
g Guatemalan ~ -_~ to >8 . .; from {tour-months bur ot�xe�
->=  ~-A &#39;!Ie§Inn__|lr1ndpnlco|mtr!eaotBouthAI.hd§-  - to_th¢ OentnlAmerlca _Ihero�he met; � &#39; �n 4 n I&#39; 5-. I84 -v � *  _ with H2: , &#39;_ &r_,me Baa� _ lelldlnglr�itz Writers, .

¢"1"=892�=!1=d noun
_ can artist .

._ . 191&#39;, � ell
� thunk , e , _

"&#39; the In-emu; &#39;
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7.�9292 Z teats of Negroes when it was �rst

Tir-

&#39; llOLLYWO0D�The w=1@,iq|&#39; ,1� Stu "¢="|i£v¢&#39; 5&5»e hoax-d,. which includes Ch�

exica1i,*. Iowa and Nwork on the controversial full &#39; h �lm,  � 3 14,; mp� - - &#39;_Studio o�icials however, have �assurif me new r ,,,,,§§§,-&#39;,&#39;, 4;,,,t,,_SNIR&#39; �vriters here that the.picture will uotbe gradinglto the� ---c e_
Negro race, but will be �a monument to the� race.� They eay
that Uncle Remus irill be pot-� � � � ""&#39;/_"�"f-f&#39; _ -trayed aa a kindly, philosophical� People&#39;a Voice, have Qeeepted [>01i &#39; � iole man. � &#39; . �

. § attie l eDaniel will play the
26&#39; of Tempie. who will be por-trzred, aecordIng to �lm otllciale,
an a wine, philosophical woman,
deatined to tongue-lawh in offend-

&#39;ara back into the paths of good
behavior. " y V _

The feature will be revolution-
.a;y, in thatit will combine "�esh"
 cartoon characters. _Real life
in-aetera, like Uncle Remua  to
§&#39;jh!&#39;ed by Jimmy Baaquette!,

 little _w Tte boy, �to whom
�g� Remus tell: his &#39; atoriea,
Tem;ie, and tn» will be played
by real actors, wh the wolf, the
fox �and other animals will be eer-
toon drawings, with real voices;
talking� for theni. They are sched-
Iled to apeak in Negro dialect. _ �
INTERILACIAL GUILD FOBMLD

!t_ ia believed that the picture
has been softened due to the pro-

announced. Since its �rst an-�
nouncement,  �on Hardwiek, thee-y
hrieal editor o the Lea Angela�
Sentinel, �and t:t92§ra on the Wee!
Coast set about to create an or-I

jar-ization for the purpose of
watching the movies and the stage�

Jo aeaure d&#39;gni�ed treatment of
;,lninority group eharacbera. &#39; Y5..
g Rocently,_th_ey succeeded in et-
&#39;=llIIi!iIIg_ _and incorporating the
Interracial Film and Radio Guild,
which baa received the ndorze-U�

Illl�t of many na�ionall jimm-
gtneo leadera. George H. huy;
-_&#39;-lar or the Pittsburgh Coari andi

dam ayton Powell Jr Io! the�  Y.&#39;..J

altiona on ita national adviao
committee. Laleb Pehenonia e
eeotiva �eld director; Norman
Houston ia§hairman of the boa
of direetora; Leon Handwiok

_ ___ __._._._...____.. _ _ ia�

1&#39;.

9/i�tilg1�? _
 V0

1

-X1�
2-/&#39;

� .

_ �~I&#39;§~&#39;

txw��p
3?

i
»

__?�_i_| ii

&#39;9� .ti

iii»

. I -1&#39;1! /: I I

~.__~~ ..�v.>&#39;1� lli~2i31Jl 1
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GHT COMMUNISM
&#39; Hollywood,- Feb. 8  A. PJ.-g
Approximately �lm write:-s,i
producers and lrectots last 
night formed otion Picture;
Alliance for the se i"

e e edlcated, its-
gan rs to combating

Communism and Fasmism with--
ln the industry "

ed president, that?
acme writers have been injecting ,
eommunlstio propaganda into,
their mm plays. This, he de

the allian will ht.ill-1&#39;94!» &#39; . . aThe alliance, ifzeaof prlncglles, said: ,
�We d ourselves in sharp-

revolt against a rising tide orCommunism, Fascism and km-1
dred beliefs, that seek by sub_
versive means to undermine and�
change this way oi� lite; groups,
that have forfeited their right to-"
exist in um country at ours be-I
cause �theyseek to achieve their;
change by,means other than &#39;

rocedure oi� the ball -
W , Art Director --

__;k__ ns and Director-"&#39; or-

-""__ _-. _ "I-B~4.&#39;r.-,,___
.92 Ir I

. Ni|;J_,°1.__-___ __
� Mr. R4,... _;____�__�

"&#39;- &#39;*-v ----.......
l . Mr. A¢.&#39;____"____&#39; 4

I ,.~.&#39;3 �I2 C1�.

W» oi}�h 921 »- J . " ~=-M»,--_..»-.W ,p~ . ....G...,,, _
In
It � . &#39;

V: &#39; Mb Hendg________ I

�_._I.~O§oQ
. �I� Q""*" 71!.�

-92.

~92

zm 92 were elected -p"l%s. en  �J; , �;s_&#39;.-:.. .5

.     1//A
* q 44$;-,.. , $01� R WUJR " &#39; I ,_._~. 0,1
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J5�! Disney Short  t;&#39;_ By    h
~, ~ 1; &#39; Ollknow uzsmwnmme"e ~$l�,&#39;.. &#39; Y .,.,,.,,,y§�  Mldg; Nag {conference to-decide �what

�_  , aém" He �meirtrmer-�-----�~ it my-&#39;1�her&#39; nwmlwl to vb
"1111: the  uniortunate -

 g - N rgwrriw-rrrirvrr

I�?1"ZiiT��I-n ll2 _ �_ .._ _ . ; 4. A�: ,4,�-; c : I n n I - . | t . ..._ A  ;  _&#39; _ 1,? iltjkge at 1-I are a bunch ot" 1&#39;?� i "   - §Communi§ illaml�rts the newv !§ §__�_" a.  I Q _. ~
§e ladies exercised remarkable

V throwing cxyztal
paper weights with builtin _mowetormI. &#39;

"W110," they asked alter lhé tint &#39;4 .- �ll Q1111!�» Communists?" r < &#39;
92c h�� t0 &#39; an .|.492 �.!:92 �Fur v lulu

j,l,l,l&#39; 2| 4* -_v&#39;_�|_o| I JII �_ ||&#39;

-~ - os , ~ -.  He said that when 1
|uuuist- nsp ~- atrike was called tn his Mickey Mouse

3$~°-�£5?-�»&#39;=.*I5i&#39; "

,-=-&#39;~.".&#39;:?"-""".~?.!
éé�ht
!�.4..&#39; �Q . _

"2 �i I department, all the Cornmunist tronthorganizntionl, � _ &#39;lncIudlng the League of Women Voters, put him on
�.1 "theirs:-neeriist.  &#39; . .. "

2 &#39; � IO�J3 �CS8 Q n -
F-�.i&#39;§ii&#39;TYIl . 1 Vt t
y eke�: league, or something

�_ E� no,said1,growin¢.braverbythe-
.  Disney aald he meant what he said3*�? �£2.-�piece. -He seemed a little exugarated. H

�at the atenographel-&#39;1 record. ere it w
and white: the League or Women Voters.

. �Well.� exclaimed the ladies� spokesman, �nhall we
-_ . �[0 over to hlahotel and wring his neck?�
&#39;1 &#39; ?_ I think she was kidding, but I am not one to tomcat
_- at � "mayhem. I told her that that was a decision tor the

01W Vt ;&#39;that0thman it . .,  gue_ onuen oer: V waaoeringz _  § � 4_

92.

Lutlawotthewomen

theirdecizion. Solgueu
torthez-emit._ _ l:_E _2  .L: -1. 4 edua!-t°nJack &#39;0&#39; " we mlghfil - l &#39; 0 I. I ~ _ l  t

* * ...m . I Iii�__.t.he
ti Q

.e&#39; from!-loll&#39;oodtot.UYl}yhB burineasnvn 20 minute!
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�T33 Dear Sir: &#39; ~ _

On February 1,, 19M, seventy-five persons representing actors,
J:-" A r prodncers,,directors, executives and writers net at the Beverly-Iilshire ;

_e Hotel, 1» Angeles, to fora the uonou PIGTURE AILIAHCE roa run Pn:snm- �*
T  = TION OF AMERICAN IDEALS.

On February 5, 19M, the Lee Angsles Time printed an article
having the title, "Leaders oi� Film Industry Form Anti-Red Group". The

-. article states that virtually all the speakers directed their remarks solely
Ti  at Coulaunissn although the statement of principles of the Alliance is to

combat "a rising tide of Conunnisn, Fascism and kindred beliefs that seek
by subversive means to underline and clange this wayot lite." The article

 states that SAKIWOOD, Producer, who was elected President of the organization,
in outlining the group&#39;s ail in his acceptance speech in referring to the
subversive elments stated, "these highly indoctrinated shock units of the
totalitarian wrecking crew have shrewdly led the people of the United States
to believe that Hollywood is a hot bed of sedition and subversion, aui that

"92_-

�C._§

, -» . 5�
_q.E�.{

&#39;-117- &#39; ~ -*5}?"-,-4-ts; .»&#39; -1;. in 4.. ,,,;&#39; ...

�� --t..4 &#39;

- **�~" our industry is a battleground over vhich Cola an is locked in death grips

tion a timely one and spoke of the trouble s ersive elements had caused
 . in the� Authors� League after it had mnctioned smoothly for many years. -_ BORDENEHASE, writer, told of Gosnnnists wrecking a Hod Carriers� Union
� &#39; which had helped organise when he was a "sand hog" despite his and others&#39;

efforts to preserve it. The article quotes him as saying that the subversive
element wrecked the organisation by dividing members and now the Communists
are "taking over the notion picture industry." It was announced that member-
ship in the group is open to anyone in the notion picture industry; however,
applicants will be investigated to keep out those with subversive tendencies.

� ~ vdth Fascism." The article states that  declared the organisa-
¢&#39;,I__.

-e
4

_92_ _
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Q A similar article appeared in the nos Lngeles bcaniner February 5,
191.1», and stated tint the Alliance will war on Comunists and their sympathi-
sers in the industry. The article stated that the meeting  at the BoverLv-
Wilshire Hotel! cliaaxed several weeks or quiet organisation work within the

qg studios. The article further mentioned that the organisation was spurred by
the recent Iriters&#39; Congress, held at the University oi� California, Los Angels
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BI: THE IDTIOII PICTURE LLIAEE FOR
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has ever known; that system which, in the present emergency, has &#39;
1&#39;athered an effort tint, mre than aw other single factor, will
make possible the Iinning ct this ear.

"As meiaers of the notion picture indnetzy, we must face and
accept an�&#39;espec&#39;ial responsibility. lotion pictures are inescapably
one of the world&#39;s greatest forces for in�uencing public thougat
and opinion, both at hon and abroad. In this fact lies sols:
obligation. We refuse to permit the effort of Communist, Fascist,
and other totalitarian-minded groups to pervert this powerful
sodium into an instrument for the dissemination of an-American
ideas and beliefs. Is pledge ourselves to fight, with every mans
at our organised cusand, my effort of any group or individual,
to divert the loyalty of tin screen from the free America that
gave it birth. And to dedicate our can work, in the fullest possible
measure, to the presentation of the American scene, its standards
and its freedoms, its beliefs and its ideals, as we know them and
believe in thn."

The officers amounced are as follows:

President an 000First Vice-President IALTTD IE!Second Vice-President CEDRIC�IBBONS-mm Vice-President nomnhjumcSecretary LOUIS D 1LEH&#39;l�OlITreasurer _ CLARHCE
Executive Secretary csoxm /BRUCE .

Members of the hecutive Qomnittee iere announced as follcvss:

> mum K./l cGU1NNES, _Chairman &#39;
sonmm ems: cum-*1 " .
v1c&#39;roa�rLn|nac caszx smsouA880 omnsvu no -loom-1;&#39;noo �F uaomam mum! sm�
czar mm no arsxnm

- mm-: moans x1-11:-1:717:11:-.z.o, J2. g §g§L1o_q§n>
cmmefmccnnz

92929292

~§_____.___
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Dlrector, FBI

RE THE 1-i0TIQ.u P_lC&#39;I&#39;URE AI-LIA! CE FOR
&#39;I&#39;PIF&#39; P&#39;R$EHVATION OF AMEPICAI" IDFJJS
IZ�F IiIL�."�I0&#39;»I CQ92iCERI92IHG � M

Dear Sir

to the Bureau in
to the Bureau

Reference is made to the letter
case dated February 9, 19/414, as well the letter

&#39;7

-&#39; alsmil

_ " Q;

Both of these letters pertain to the sctivlties of the Potion
&#39;P1cture Alliance for the Preservatxon of Amemcan Ideals, or as it is most
pooularly known, the EPA.

The EPA orlginallqr was organlzed to combat " ris tide of
mmunism, fasc*92 sm, and kindred beliefs that seek
dernine and change this way of hfe." Specifi

atlon was concerned with combattmg communism.
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Director ll&!�¢h 22, 3-9&1»

RE: THE EEOTION PICTURE ALLIANCE PCB.
THE PRESERVATION OF AI-£T.ICAN IDEALS

INFOFLIATION QENCERNING

/ ___

� P

it--*

Of additional interest. is the article appearing in the February
1.1+, 19%, issue 0 the Time 1-{agazine wherein the pictures of ROSALINDYRUSSELL,adress, and DUDLE�&NICHO1&#39;.S, writer, who are referre to in the articleas being leftists, apoear wit the pictures of WAL&#39;1�i9ISNEY and SM! �.&#39;.&#39;O0D
who are dubbed by the artic as rightists. This article, a copy of which
is beinv retained in inst t file, mentions that the leftists started a
battle against MP5 b ouncing a Free World Association dimer starring
Vice President REL. AILRCE. The article said that the rightist  MFA!
quickly formed a cl " of their own. The article goes on to mention that
H;-392�RY YEALLACE, who was late for dinner, was taken by mistake by his
motorcycle escort~ to the Beverly Hilshire Hotel, where the EPA was meeting,
and on learning of the mistake hurried him over to the Beverly Hills Hotel
where the Free World Association dinner was awaiting �.éALLACE&#39;s presence.
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,~"� T £or�i�3"TP" sevation pf American Ideals. The organisation in commonly referred

,.
.- ">92929292/*" ouijgg _o_f_l1fe A number pf � e c une _ §11__§heOrgggizatipn, in ending suijsmea, mm um, c mm and mp _ nghu.

TIIQ lPI>l1ren.t._P9211&#39;P°=e,of_t_1; ._<>1.&#39;s§.1.!.1_I_8*1&#39; .-.12_.i9._29.lI1>_-&#39;!.§ ommmintiniili .�§10.n..1n
the_nQtio_n_p1ctu:e.1nd:uat:ie|. At pre ent there are e�a10. to be approximately 325
members of whom about 200 are associated with the Metro-Goldwyn-lleyer etudioe.
The three leading oftioiale are also Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer em1;1o7eel.

&#39; __ . I

19,!

7 A ~43 � *� "-_

O�il/�¬  - UNITED st.   QERNMENT
to .   _  1944non 17.1! ma l8 e .¢ .&#39; I

SUBJECT: M01101! PIC ALLIANCE IOR THE PPESER A IOU O1� A.lE&#39;B{CLU _mm.s;
Information Concerning &#39;

rib� H i i  k; . �L:-_&#39;-�
Q1 O 92

I / The __l_!.92.§£1¬1_Q£Iioe. has.r.61>Q.1�.*»6§_.1il.1a.$__9n _l&#39;ebma1&#39;.7J~4-»--19-4&» -n1>1>.rez-
&#39;1mte1J_15.. one__z_~_epreeent1ng actors, ;>rod.uner§.,_.;1_1reotore_...�xecnt1V0l,_
=,»vri__tere net ,_the__,3e9e&#39;r1y Yjlehire.Bote1.to.,1or1n.$h0_,24ot1on .?1c_tux;e__A1_11e_z;9e

to4e_e&#39;�i SPA. !&ge__enno1;nced p1_u&#39;poee_ yee_to__pomba__t_ �e. _r1n1ng tide Of�omglytnicm,
heoien and ki recl �Belief: thew eeek by, eubvvea-_e11e_ neane to undern1ne_em_1_clmnge
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.  - Iehu-al Iureau of lnnenigatiun ¢ "
�niteh States Bepartment nf Iastireco _

Los Angeles 13, California ""T°"°�"  &#39; �
r � I._  &#39;   0 nu-.co er 1

 , _ , _

. � I

Glai-�ill...--.--..Director, FBI cuss pg,� _ /,1�;-�{,&.; :.hdd_m_m_�, 0 Rmsouqi-,1; .  1 _ m. z»:;=|»1-..........5   t &#39; � ,0 &#39;4&#39; . % Mr.1!o¢cI ......... .._ I  /  &#39; I &#39; q@, -rr-<1 .......... ..
! »-» ,9,m-:cm55IY1,. E: me: mrzou PICTURE mmc  "" "7 --you � &#39; � nan PRESEHVA on or Amzs1_c &#39;  """ "92 Aux ohm row comm�!!!  g!@NIm. � s"__�&#39;kfc__._f:::

4&#39; in IS UNCB-lssgrlm _  9292 an-.v.~:1n
&#39; um I "mm i l "H &#39;]"&#39;u M� W 92� .r. &#39;§&#39;rQ ...........

Dear Sir:    _ l I � :;&#39;!1a>�n1-Ry-..._.. .
DATE _.%---- MN ________________ __ ,

Reference is made to the letter i cted to the Bure  _____________ __ _
instant case dated March 22, 1911!;, in which the activities of t &#39; p
Picture Alliance, as well as the attacks on it by the Communist ?arty, are
noted. Additional information received from infomants and gleaned from
newspaper publicity is noted herein.

&#39;_ On Page h, Paragraph 2, of referenced letter, it is noted the
Senator ROBERT R.92PJ�Y&#39;l92.-*01.DS of North Carolina read a letter sent to him b"A Group of Your Friends in Hollywood"  the Congressional Record. A
copy of this letter was published by th I, .ol1ywood Writers Mobilizationallegedly a Communist-controlled orgwizi�ion, in the "Daily Variety" and �~ &#39;

&#39; the "Hollywood Reporter" on March 13 19 . An answer to this advertisement
by the Hollywood Writers Mobilization was an advertisement placed in the
"Daily Variety" on March 17, l9hh, entitled, "Repudiation oi� a Smear." M
same advertisement appeared in the "Hollywood Reporter" on March 20 19
and in the "Weekly Variety" printed in New York for the yreek of March 22,, .
l9h1:. A copy of this advertisement appearing in the "Weekly Variety" of
March 22, 19241;, which is self-explanatory, is being furnished the Bureau
this letter.

rec: 1:118 ~� . � -

LA», �_ &#39;kmconnan �  �9292~92 &92 V �� 92�   3L�
�92

¢@~.=,<<.: &#39;-

.14HAY  l9_5L§&}&#39;-&#39;5� =  -e-�~-W?-_�--a�~~ ~* "~~=  6&#39;7�;
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Director, FBI May 10, 191111

RF: THE MOTION PICTURE ALLIANCE
I !�IFOP.I-L~1T ION G! NC EPN ING

"The ENG action followed a resounding slap handed the MFA a
reek ago when the writers organization refused an BRA offer to discuss
the M?A&#39;S purposes. Instead, the Screen Writers commended the action
of their executive board in participating in a Hollywood Writers
Hobilization advertisement in the trade papers which linked the ERA
to arch defeatist Senator REYNOLDS.

"How many of the invited groups will attend is problematical.
The Screen Actors Guild may turn it down. Most of the other unions,
however, will a�cend. It is unlikely that representatives of
conservative MG}! will sit down to battle their own baby.

"�Lé.P.N&#39;£P.S Should Join

"On the other hand, Warner Brothers--which has led the fight
for procressive denocratic pictures» has everything to gain by sup-»ort-ire thebfight of the SWO. �."i.1.RN&#39;£�RS-at the opposite pole from !£G!!-- t
spurned the original, highly-ballyhooed MPA banquet a few weeks ago
which started the battle.

"That affair was dominated by MGM and Paramount -1 GAP.�x7&#39;é!OF�FR
and his wife ;S_._-92@P_& were the only legitimate actors present. The MPAis dominated by SAM WOOD, president;  SMY, well-lmown labor
baiter a vice-president, and CEDRICQ IBBONS NOPJIMBQALEOG andCL&#39;.P.H!;JE&#39;£.:.iOIf.TN as officers. Colonel RUPERT WGGHES, HEARST&#39;S man in
Hollywoo , is another big shot. " 92 - &#39;

"Democratic Hollywood laid down the gauntlet a few weeks ago
when, at the time of the origir MFA banquet--most of Hollywood gathered
�together in the Free World Associa with Vice-President I51-_T~§>I=1_l" A...~. LACE as guest of honor.

. "The Free World Ages o dazzling roster of film es--Dud1e3 §ichols, Thomas�-lfann,¬ Jimi&#39;?:;,=-Gagne}, 0rson"#e1les, Jo &#39; rfield,?IaltenrJKanger,92V!alte1/§�idgeo &#39; _,&#39; other box office st_ on the
male side; Rita-_Hayworth, 0livia�»d&#39;s~�Eavillan&#39;d, Joan�.-,&#39;Fontain8, .B_§.�f-te

92Qavis, Ingrid~3grgman, Rosalindf�ussell and others in the ladies lineup."
r " ~ �
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Dlrector, FBI 353? 19, 19111:

RE T"E IJOTIOP PICTW� ALLIAT
INFO&#39;°...ATION CONuEFNI�3
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MOTION morum: ALLIANCE ron THE PRESERVATION         or AMERICAN IDEALS *
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&#39;

Lasl Weeki March 4th to be exa t Th
" &#39;. Of _ e Preservation o

92l:g92°§l�l:3l�wd83!Sl went all the way from _H°ny
R- Rsvmlds  D!. of North Carolina ¢

The Se"al&#39;°" 3¢¢9Pfed the messa
. , on t e Senate floor22: Slipped it to the clerk for inclusion in the

gressional Record, th t d &#39; -
ra_mpa_nt American emotiian. riminihgigdyfiwill find it as of March 7th Pa e A4220under the Senat � t&#39;tl � Q - iilt�s not an thin or? I e of our own Firstor th S Y g o which either the Alliance�

e enator need be proud. _  it
Th e Alliance was apparently after publi¢ify

_ izzled, the Senator merely I�-assing it
into the hopper without trying to read it tot
the Senate or even crying &#39;timber." And
paper so short, too. The Dailies also oassed it ~
by. But "Variety" is going to give it what we
think is needed publicity within the trade.

This Alliance letter, which butters up Sena-
tor Reynolds beyond ration value, starts out
by iypifying him as "the Nostradamus of the
Twentieth century." Don&#39;t bother to look it
up. We did. "Nos" was the old French astrolo- 1
ger who could look at the stars and predict a
layoff. ln other words, trouble.

So if the Alliance has trouble on its mind of
one kind or another, let&#39;s really go to work and
dig some up. Or, it the Alliance is on the level
about presenting its case, let&#39;s find that out,
too. But there&#39;s no need to go all the way to
Pennsylvania Avenue on the subject. The Alli-
ance doesn&#39;t have to go any further than Holly-
wood and Vine where the "Variety" Coast of-
fice is located.

This invitation is extended due to two para-
graphs in the Alliance&#39;s letter to Senator Rey-
nolds. One reads:

"Because of the flagrant manner in wh&#39;ch the
Motion Picture industrialists of Hollywood have
been coddling Communists and co-operatirg with
so-called intellectual superiors they have helped
to import from Europe and Asia, there has been
organized in Hollywood the M.P.A.�The Motion
Picture Alliance�-For the Preservation at Ameri-
can Ideals."

Nuts! Name the Communists. Narre the
so-called Intellectual superiors. &#39;What makes
them "so-called intellectuals," and whii are
the Motion Picture industrialists to whom they
are superior? - ,

. ° a5l&#39;""9ton. Th t l &#39;3 lump *0 Plant a missive i~i:thaSe°i&#39;liaSlosrkl{,ol:1i-cl
the picture business and Hauywooidoncerning

lh&#39;°u9h the usual routine h ge&#39; went

74/w-/=,l�rH1�J

-  Reprinted from ..vwieiy-  Wally! GI ii! raaiiy, Mach 15, 1,4!, .

TIME TO NAME NAMES
"0" Qieture Alliance  Fl.  C &#39; e MO; lh-vllff &#39;;�;!�Y;°¢i lh�t such outstcmding representa-

_ 9 Went. patriotic Hmerican element of
the Motion Picture Industry felt it compulsory to
°&#39;9<Z&#39;_1Il9 to combat the �tote/itorian-minded groups�
"&#39;°&#39; "&#39;9 "7 the industry for �the dissemination of
un-American ideas and beliefs� is roof �iqf 1|h _ _ _P suc1 ¬;gP&#39;~:7e:1vef Znd do exist in the industry. Qt/79;.

_ 0 _ upert Hughes and Fred Niblos and
2;?�-fg&#39;;"e7� ""l°�&#39;9e"¢e would not feel it or
element i-ilui/i&#39;y&#39;f§ organize Me decent pamo�c
welfare a d cf� m us�y fo compo, Mam for �le� s el!� 0" the American people."
-Not for a minute does �Varie �- _ _ ty accept the§E_"l¬_g&#39;l:fftl1_e_very information of the Alliance

 &#39;.:2";.:&#39;z°* �P� �i."�°&#39;~��° @~=~*==hess» .Hu he Nibloafggl�g t e picture busi-

_ _ o e ough to
substantiate accusations such as these.

Let the.Alliance name these "totalitarian-
minded groups" it states are working to the
detriment of the picture business in Hollywood.
Tomorrow, the next day, or next week; the
Alliance can have without charge as many
"Variety" pages as is needed to name these
individuals and groups it maintains are un-
American and subversive. And every individ-
ual and group that the Alliance names will_
be offered an equal opportunity to answer
whatever charges are made. &#39;

"Variety" has two purposes in view. &#39;Either
to help drive into the open the und yiralale
element within thepicture industry w�lzich -it
is claimed is there, or to put an end to this
ambiguous Hollywood name-calling. Nor does
"Variety" mind reiterating its opinion that the
whole thing has a pro- and anti-Roosevelt
foundation. _. -7» .&#39; ~

A few weeks ago the Alliance walked into
"Daily Variety�s" office, paid for a page ad,
and the next morning saw not only its ad
but an editorial wishing it well. That is our
regret, a boot on a matter of policy. The Alli-
ance can get its money back on that one
whenever it wishes. "Variety"  weekly! must
also take the rap for the muff along with the
lIDa"Y&#39;ll . :_;_ I:-&#39;

The Alliance, however, has now seen fit to
carry an industry matter outside the trade. It
has gone as far as Washington.

Never mind going outside. Come down to
Hollywood and Vine. .

Lay it &#39;on the line, or get off and, stay off
the line.

The declares Sid. " --
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lzheral Bureau oi Investigation _ s _

A �nitnh Staten Bepartmnni of Iulti: _ _
a 1 L06 Angeles, California _ p p l ��Q , June 8, 1944 &#39; " L

miquwouwa son THBJDIRECTOEI: - _ , p

&#39; Re =. /Qcnfxou Pxcrunz ALLIAN

4, 1944, seventy-five
�Titi==.=_~

Pi}
ele well-known members _ uremzodziosr, 1><.>..P.h.e..2:eaLd.en¢ys Wig DISNEY, CEDRI IBBGNS,

1 __�,____ ._. . 1

and
dir-

re-
to vice-presidencies; Linus n _ mow, cmmmzc mm,

" xecutiveectors and writers as secrete reasurer an
spectively. __  � &#39;

L, . p
&#39; An Executive Committee of about fifteen members was elected withJALES ! {McGL&#39;I2INES as chairman. 1£cGUINNES is actually the spearhead of

this or anization and is an executive producer at M-G-M Studio . TheExecutive Committe contained such well- own names as �CT __§ ___-RUPER§<l-YUGI-iES_, r1=.u§@1sLo,�&#39;-an.» and XIN9¥ElDOR;"amdng"6�th&#39;ers.
In thei;-__staten:ent of pri.nc_ip]:_e_§?_ this prgani.z.ati0n=§1».?-isle. in

p§_rt_; "In our special field _of motion p_i_ctures, me, resentwthejrgwing
il�pressisn "°�3£�~T{hi5..}*!d.P5t?Y_.15 ".�§d§.,.�?2.,9g:».-�nd.dDmin8-t5<1-JU-h�nmmitlistsaradicals and ¢¥a2=&#39;1<1-&#39;po£s.&#39; We refuse tolpermit the effort of Communist,
Fascia an "&#39;5thei*"tE5talitarian-minded groups to pervert this powerml
medium  motion picture industry! into an instrument for the dissemimtion
of un-American ideas and beliefs."

&#39; The initial meeting of this organization received a great deal
oi� publicity, both in the motion picture trade journals and the local news� -papers, most of which cemented upon it very favorably. Of course, the -  /&#39;
�People&#39;s world,� West Coast Communist organ published at San Francisco,
ridiculed the organization and its purpose. The �People&#39;s World� stated
in part: "It is that this Alliance is in reality an attempt by defeatist
forces--for whom HEARST speaks--to drive a salient into Hollywood. Its
purposes are to clamp down on the production of win-the-war films and to
prepare a reactionary Republican ag,£a._cI§,7on 5-&#39;4

57¢!
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growing impression that this industry is made up of,   "
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. Producer Disney Studios!
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ye .--5»;<,>.-=&#39;-5e- =.&#39;£=5, I.�  I  e_ Transcript of speech made f:�__?&#39;  &#39;~ " L �  � &#39; notion picture aotreee, at ll P ic �llroon,  XV�/&#39;
-. - A "  = - » 3enc, Nevada 8-22-44 previcue to the ehcwing »_ _&#39; 11 &#39;J�!&#39;92

92?
� /the notion pictur in Arm� a  &#39; -._ _
/.9292G0l..UIYR production obtained true L0,!» Radio L»   W

-- 851216: and eet cut. Instant epeech concerned  -I ~
" with the preeentation by MAR! PICK!-�ORB of her  � * I�.

&#39; etnnd for independence and freedom from the dictate; ;~
oi� a picture theater monopoly. fold ct the great .

" expense and time involved by SDIUBL GOLIWIII in &#39;  -
_ _ M _  puking the production only to be told upon the &#39; Q." _. .

completion of it that he ehall not be pernitted &#39;
p to chow hie picture but dictated by e theatre , .

&#39; monopoly. Telegram receivedby SAMUEL GOLD!!!  _ _
&#39; at Reno, Nevada from UL! DISNEY, author and --4"-*~--_-.

producer _

y a 1 L �_ :_.

� &#39; .  � "|  >"&#39; I� -&#39; -,-- - . ,, . . : * .. . , ~ .- "

pm-zxzncz;  . ; a,pw-e er special 5-gent Puma 0-14¢-44 ~ 4
 ti  A;    l3eport ct Special Agent  L! Loepange ee, " .

  I --"-  " - � - . -� California dated l Q        . &#39;7 <-X~ s~ "G � 00PIES&#39;.DEsTR°.*rI-11! ;  "        �

 J! .; - - &#39; 2 /1"3?I§E2w¢.»m» mg mm cm. nun so M» so-as
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- There is set out below a transcript oi� the speech.
~ node by MAR! PI !FO2De z = . ,-  _  .   .e =~.-

-  �Good evening I an proud to �be hereltoniglht to .4.-&#39;_  &#39;
,. - present two most worthwhile causes, first, the benefits tor the oalp

�_ and hospital service committee oi� Reno, secondly, to take any stand *1
A for independence and treedon from the dictates of a picture theatre  eJ, .

nonopoly. I10! llr. 8AIUEL GOLD�-III telephonahse I dropped Iv personal "j
�business for the time being in order to be here tonight, well knowing - I
the vital importance ct this issue of monopoly, an issue not only *
vital to ll;-. GOLD�!!! and all independent producers but to the �xture > �
advancement of the American notion picture industry itselfy   "

_ _ _ . l _ _ . ,. &#39;

I � "1 have mm mm comm! £31. betterhpartlof qt?-i
lite as a nan of high purpose, of great courage, a producer oi� artistic

- integrity. It is suoh nen as SAMUEL GOLDIYI whose vision, courage and 5
. inspiration has led and emanated the notion pieture tron the ohsou&#39;rity".,&#39;

of the Nickelodeon area up to the great and dignified mediun oi� entere v�tainment whioh it is today. To produce the filn "Ug.in Arne� Ir. GOLD!!!
spent a whole year of intensive work and two and a lt nillion dollars =
of his own; thst is a lot or time and a very great deal of money hut  4 "
to that avail? Only to �be told upon the completion of a year&#39;s work *
and expenditure of two and one-halt million dollars that he shall not
be permitted to show his picture but dictated by a theater monopoly.
I would prefer and in this I an assured you would agree te git en s

- .92-.. -» ., <.� �- &#39;, -__ �- ». 1
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wooden chair a wooden bench or even on the floor to &#39;eee a line   »-
film then to�reet upon plush. covered opera chaira and to be forced $0 I115!�
dull, atupid tiln in the noot elaborate novie palace in the country. -Io, -l " .-
q friends all the grandeur of the �finest theater does not rake nor nnr_ a »
great film. :1-am, mortar, plneh and soft ngm are eapty thi=s;h&#39;1:h=�#
tine entertainnent which coaucnorates the very living sonl oi� the Q! "I-

~. ~ -  -..*_~ , ..

. &#39;92Ie are making history here tonight» 7°". Ir» OOIDIYQ ~ �_.
and I, for we are taking our stand from ow inalienable rights for , .
tree enterprise and a tree America to see to it that no pa, group. � ~ &#39;
conbine nor monopoly ehall dictate where, when or how we_eha11 show
On!� plO$�!&#39;Oe � 4 ,  _� .

.-. - - - �Our boye, Anericanboye, thie very night on thefour
cornere of the earth are tigxting and dying in order to protect Democracy
and the American way ct life. Shall I! ha" 1% 1101110 Pi-i1 $116!? 9h9211
we pernit the American way oi� life to perish here in the United stat"
while our non are fighting for that sane God given right in every part »
cf the ye;-141 Certainly not, ec I say it ie not merely whether -~
thie one or a dozen oi� 111-. ooLm!n1&#39;s piotllrel do, or do not play in Reno
or for that matter -in tin entire state or Hevada. I1; is rather the &#39;
queetion whether he and I or other Aqericane are to be given an opportunity
to carry on our livee and our bueinees openly, honcetly and fairlye

-_ �There are a number of wiree that have cone to us, too ,
nuneroue to read here, co I shall read just thie one from an author whoa 1
you all know, respect and levee I1; ie ILL! DISNEY, one oi� the outetandin; �
independent producere oi� the notion picture induetrye It ie an indication
ct how the creative workers of Hollywood feel about monopoly and I quote,
&#39;8AIl&#39;UBL GOLDWYN, Rive:-eide Hotel, Reno, Ycvada, I heartily endoree your - ,
ertorte to carry directly to the people oi� Reno and indirectly to the"
Anerican public the question whether the notion picture industry ac an &#39; --
induetry should continue to exist under American competition principlee - �
or be throttled by nonopolietio reetrictione and linitationee When the - -
ciunnels of notion picture reach the public are reetricted or blocked it ,-
beheovee all oi� ue who are charged with reeponeibility to the public tor
the induetry to break down these barriers. Igpending world competition  5
which will be based on low cost and toetered by forning governmental  � &#39;
cndownengfranchiee and tariffs nakee it imperative that our haerican  Y
producte at least in our own country be pernitted to operate without
artificial obetacles being thrown in its path by selfish intereet. &#39;
The American picture nuet continue to receive returae, oonnenenrate
with the large coete and the better living etandarde of the peoplewhc
nake- -then. Our government has recognised the inportancc ct lnerican film
ac political and commercial assets in foreign relaticme tor lnerioa, to

080
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U�ice Memorandum - IJNITED sures GOVERNMENT
i�o-3°10 ~an = 1-53 mgmmn oaraillovunber 1., l

raoan = A. Boson .&#39; ,
/1 &#39; :

susyecn 1 am: n mnon mmzmusrs, Inoonvonuxn ;
- axmmsr � ~ -

E;
�__ __

&#39; This lsmorendum is est to advise "1?-___&#39;�
oi� our investigation at Reno latter by

- �ll�gu-0-Brvm .Un$.teo,stetes.Atw.m¢.n-Rmoi_:~e=e1.ved a.
from Samuel ldvryn, pusher oi�_1.!_1g Socie_t1__o1� Independent notion Picture Producers
to the effect that the &#39;1� and D Junior.&:|ts1;prises, Inqqgoorated Md _t-aken an �{active in opposing the showing o1�_&#39;his pic

I

Kaye am They&#39;ve on lie Covered" featuring  ---~ -
,.

GCE FD

The U1.1Le.<! sme=_A&t-omev .secured_.$lee.1&#39;%I!¢§_11&#39;smJ&sistsnt Attomcy
General Barge on _.;ugust 1&#39;7, 194-�. to oonductthe investigation.  I74 Lugs: "21,
1944 he asked the Bureau to conduct the investigetion which request Ins complied
with on September 5, 1944 after the necessary clearance was received from the -
Department. .

The inyestigation reflects that Goldwyn and _e_uh_1ect oounpazq could not ,&#39;
agree on the terms under which these pictures were to be ehownhy the 1&#39; and _D &#39; /
Junie;-_ kteajpriees eo Goldwyn showed these pictures_in the S1 Patio Ballroom at &#39;
_R_eno. Subject company, through the city council,_tried to pre&#39;v_e_nt_th_of the Picture at the E1 Patio without success. at the shoeing, llaryz�ckford
delivered an address complaining apinst the nonopoliatic tendency on the part &#39;
oi� moving picture theater omers. , u

25$ oi� subject company&#39;s stock ie omed by the bx Ieet Coast Theaters
nhich operates throughout Calitornia, Oregon, Iashington, Colorado, Wisconsin
and Kansas. Subject company operates all theaters atioiili &#39;l.$i#h&#39;ei*&#39;thsaters
in northern Ihlitornia. & EN»?  *~

. Q . £{. �$31-ZXEQ éa -30aQIr. Berie, in a press release concerning this  hem [noted MM
gay-in; thatthere havebeen eeveral instances inuhiohilllyependm __ Jaye,
heddif-i�icultyinobtainingtheateretoahntheir�~odnotheoa .or.�eua!u.¢av&#39;¢~
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� Menorandum for the Director  t
¢

4; or October 19, 19_z._.{,,_92_,gr;e investigation of 15131�; _g_:g§b_e_1&#39;__Ia8,._ stcoxgplgtgd. As of that t ere wei§�oi&#39;1ts&#39;tl~a£n&#39;dii1&#39;Z�.[é�§Hs to interview Wal � Disney,
Pickford and to determine from them any information in th �ir

as ssion con � actices; to interview
elative to any act on%&#39;@ -Zpro e s o e es; and to maintain contact with the Un ted &#39;

States Attorney for suggestions as to investigative leads he considers necessary. �

¢
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O�ice Memorandum - UNITED sums GOVERNMENT

� 1944
IRON � �Q

.s&#39; - -
-m:=¢&#39;r= 2 um :9 JUNIOR Iarmumsm, Ilcoarmumn VK

um-are:

&#39; his est to edviee ofour investigation at Reno &#39; mtter by hmygge.
gm or Qg " &#39; L-7�

Ojcreven, lhited states Attorney, Reno, reoeivedle eolpleinttr» Some]. Ooldlyn, tuber of �ne Society of Independent lotion Picture Pmdueere
to the etfeo that the &#39;I."end D. Junior mterprieee, Inoorporeted, hed taken enactive pert in opposing the shoeing or his picture "Up in Ann" starring lb-nay Kayeend "They&#39;ve Got h Cove:-ed" teeim-in; Bob Hope.

-_
_--

-Q

__
_-_
__

Q-EWQFCE 1&#39;03 I"__§.n,°"E�l! &#39;
{ .

&#39; the Waited States Attorney secured �clearance  �non Assistant Attomey General
Jorge on August 17, 1944, to conduct the investigation. Q: August 2., 1944, I. re-quest roe received from him to nuke the investigation which In complied with onSeptember 5, _194.92�_., alter the assesses-y clearance no renived from the Department.
DETAILS OF LLLBGKTION

�. It Ill eJ.1e:Q_ibet.l1J-Jbeetere .Iithin_ thirty-�ve _I_1._1gs__9{__h_eno,
Iende,..lre_ .o!n.=e<l om oomw by ..I=1bJ~t. ¢=IsvIsxr..&#39;h1.9!1_ae.e!~._I_|I_I=1aa¢lr £91-the ehclqring or pictures in um. am an hm: bl!-n&.II!l!&#39;>l3._�_iI;_.1&#39;!.l_¢.I In Quinn. _
egreeeent sith subject oolpuw for ihejhaiog o__t___the. gietnres, ALI.� leaded toehow the pictaree in e hell moon; that enhjeot  tl::_&#39;o_ugh__i_te the manger,tried toggppnese he ebeing of the jlleilzres- through eq11u,;te_&#39;_n�4q_e,e__g;e_ git;eounoil. - - BB 3:9 - &#39;
gums or pvmnggox - EX &#39; 40 I � 1&#39;-_.-_1-.p  /7

- IF� W7,
mmd.kt.�$�3®lw  , -_-.3 .in the lone eree; that 0o,1dIya&#39;g_¢iet:-ibutor for the -- - ~

nnebZLe_to IDES�! m--2» 2 an n  &#39;.&#39;   �
eidemdtobe,  - ~---~ - -- -._- &#39; &#39;.�I&#39; ..»,.
epe�ent Iit

_ e:d&#39;:i§1.92=_�!9_1!.&#39;_is9;i.001_.  .. 99.? A!.I&#39;!.lIIl �ll" . a I=bJ~.9*..~Inw - - ~- _92I1°=I1.. . .. " l�&#39;.&#39;s-bu -~
tofeppoee the ihoeing ot _I:_e&#39;ee&#39; 1l¢hu~ee _ ~-
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&#39; An article in the use Iork �tines under date of August 27, 1944, re�ected
that Samel ooldvyn, an independent producer, had also had a "skiradsh" in  hicago
after he was unable to reach that he considered to be an equitable agreement with
the large theater owners in Chicago. At that tine he put "Up in Arms" into a small
independent theater, namely the Ioods, where he received $175,000 for hie share of
the house receipts against the $25,000 to $30,000 he previously got tron the
Chicago shoring of one or his films. A _

2i1.!�$>J&#39;.<=§...s9.=1=!§*1!_!..Im1§.is.._q!nes1..bx.the1o:;,_1!est._Q9§s$_..&#39;!�¥z§si=sF&#39;
*h1a.h_92?3_�&9..§.h=t§nn15ut.-talifomil. ~Q==oon.Jssm-ozton. --Q0l0I�.l¢.°.e_ J!is.<2912!.1.¥Ls.*.=§
K&n_s_as. SubJeg_t___conP5nI..a1_so_oPer.ates_nan7Ahsstsrs_g Hort-;1_e_;;z_;__§&#39;ali;9;nis. In
the"Septenber 1., 191,4, issue oi� Tine lhgazine there is an article which states
that Goldwyn has complained that independent movie makers, sud: as himseli�, are
throttled by the monopolistic najor production companies  whim control theaters
grossizg 70$ of the 0.8. movie receipts! and theater chains  which control a
substantial part of the rest!. He is quoted as saying that independents are forced
to sell their movies on a take it or leave it basis.

In B.°.!&#39;£1L.1.-£92..!!ET9§!.-!?&#39;.=1.¢.v.l.se__relsf-ins to.this one .111: b99.n..<1921°ted .4:
sayingthat thereghave been several instances in,_ghich_Windependent. Pwduoers have
had__dit!iculty in obtaining theaters to show their product because of the Big Five
d=1_£i!;._¢99tro}..1!n5i__!,!_i4  .&#39;!ls&#39;,.another nro<>£..th.st� the~.9.1&#39;izi-n@el..¢1s¢ree..o.f .1940 at
Nes I_orl:,,0,i__ty_92ra_s not s_atis£&#39;ac_to__ry. He___a_lso_s_t_ated_, {As long as the independents
have to deal with the Big Five for �xeaters _th&#39;ere_b"_e&#39;_,trouble&#39;.&#39; ,1;
a11_tnej.the£ura&#39;_tne_y nos havewcontinne to be controlled.by...theBig Five companies,
the__ind_epend_ent _pu-oducers will find it diificult to___get_ �screens .;_9_r; t.hg;&#39;w_pzoduct."
amps or &#39;Inv1-zsnmnoli, &#39; "-

is of October 19, 194/» the investigationW___o,£&#39; _th.§,s___ga_atter_ afas
__c9np1eted. is of that te there were outstanding leads to interview Walt1 ary�Pick1&#39;ord and to determine from them any in�

nossession conce stic practices; to interview �af the subject company relative to any acti<
pr e s owing of the pictures; and to maintain contact vita the
States attorney for suggestions as to investigative leads he considers necessary.

7:;
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O�ce Z92/Iemomndum UNITED s&#39;r4&#39;ms GOVERNMENT

non = A. Rosngg A &#39; �
I�

ANTITHIST ~ _--

- This memorandum is being preps:-ed to advise you of  present -&#39;
status of the investigation.

You will remember that s memorandum Ias directed to� the
st his request. His interest in the utter concerned our investigation ot this
Antitrust utter st Reno end the part played therein by Doug Kaye.

I . &#39;

You will remember tint Ssm2é6�old1Iyn, lenber or the Society oi�
Independent -lotion Picture Producers e s complaint to the USA, Reno, to the
effect that subject cospany had all notion picture outlets st Reno snd that whenhe tried to show his picture,��-Sn Arms", starring Diu@¬ye in s ballroom
the ldpal amber or subject co tried to suppress the dhosing of the picture
through complaints nsde to the city council. _ _

This is to advise that by teletype the Salt Lake City Field Division
advised that all outstanding investigation in Les An;eles.Jzsd ;b,een.¢cmp1eted
�cert W 1-Ym�i� Wllivilli-.=n¢.Y �Ibo �ill. "2? b=..&#39;l.Y§.ile.bl2.!1n&il Nqtssbqr 13-
ihe Salt Lake City_o1�1�ice has xm-@r.mvesdatim  ntjeno,
Nevada whic_h__they state will be_coqr_p_1ete_d Ry Novegpher _12,_lQ_£,$- the Salt Lake _
City =Field Division, 1i&#39;tZ1�e£yps&#39;&te<rxovemSei~ 10, was instructed to immediately
contact the United States Attorney st Reno to determine that farther investigation,
ii� snv, is desired after Ihich they should conduct en imediste investigation of
the additional request received Iron him.

CTION - �

On..lls1sn.hs:_l§, 1944» W SR1� I-51� ¢£g_¢£1&#39;1ce_ 15111 ega__$.g be;=_9_n.W=*&#39;¢=1
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Past President of the Screen Actors
Guild, _Robert Montgomery was re- _}&#39;
garded as a friendly witness by tho/
House Committee on Un-American
Activities  no friends of laborl!. Against
all �isms�, Montg ery narped noneof h§&#39; colleagrw-1.-s;92:§¬on5u!92inists.
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pFr1ends huuywood

No� labor leader is Walt Disney, who
fought the Screen Cartoonists&#39; Guild
in 1941 with every tactic available
 including the notorious Willie Biotl!
until his 600 employes forced a break-
through against $16-$20 a week wage
levels. Another �friendly� witness.

__ RA, _ ,.._. .�,_ + - � "  &#39;<  41°F�. "Jr I

�I 7";   -" "� &#39; &#39;1-12:1 ll
* � at?

�Mr E A Tnnm
Tolaon

Mr. ¬�i&#39;o&#39;g|
Mr. CoHoy__=_____
Mr. Glnvin___

_Ir. Ladd--ii-i

Henry Fonda has
take part in but he is one of
the originators, with others in these
two columns, of 4-, Committee for the
First Amendment,of the Constitution,
�ghting the Hollywood inquiry as a
violation of constitutional freedom.

-

been known to

_- .. ~    -V I _,
 -v=£,;§§§Q:� " ,1 �:1: , .,
3.3;, 5 _.&#39;i�,V1i,;-- &#39; 31 - &#39;. &#39;-�if:&#39;-1 - n , , &#39; 1. = ~ T . ,92-. &#39;,_.,_1.92_-&#39;r$_"_  qv�1",�!-I� &#39;_ _ _  &#39; -4?�.-;�,-"-  1&#39;31 �-j &#39; _  r,..,.;<:-4

..»

Cregory Peck, by long&#39;odds Holly-
&#39;wood�s most popular actor these days,
is another member of the First Amend-
ment Committee. Peck, who&#39;wor_ked
up to stardom from a job as Radio
City guide, led show business&#39;s �ght

_ on the Taft-Hartley bill last Spring.

-1&#39; -4.
,_
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keeping with hyblow remarks about
"foreign notions etc.. said he had en-
countered Red doch-ines� but could
not recall a single �lm which con-

GaryC &#39;,"hoo sedFDR in92 � �.  olv the pjzmpany he�:
stained "Communist propaganda. _

Menjon, self-professed �Red-
and witch-hunter .&#39; was F910?-

the committee�: �friendlies wit-
certamly its best-dressed. He

Hollywood is a ¢ent1=;4;§
Revere. -

Lela Rogers, mother of Ginger and
beldame of any and all reactionary
movements in Hollywood, got herself
into a libel suit trying to do the House
Committee&#39;s work on radio�: Town
Meetin recently. She opposes demo-cratic ideas in �lms.

Robert Taylor tried towiggle 05 fh�
spot of having starred in  and made I
lot of money� in! $0113 0f Emmi ""°���,l,
up by admitting he was not foroed
to make it. He �ngered for the Com-
mittee numerous colleagues including
the screen writer on his next picture-

/Dorothy McGuire, another Opponentof the Hollywood Iinquiry, is soon to
appear with Gregory Peck and JohnGar�eld in cf�lld�ldffs Agrggmenf
which is againsfatiti-Semitism, Bilbo�
and Rankin.IShe stardom with her
�rst Broadway Cllzuqiq.

Katharine Hepbum one evening last39"�: made a stirring s eech in Hol-lY*&#39;{00d at a Henry Wallace meeting
�fllmh raised $32,000 for Progressive
 nfizeiis of Am_erica. At that_time she
branded the impendi&#39;ng�Hollywoodprobe a smear campaign,�

not one of Holly-
" ither, but she is

Q founder-memberoffthe First Amend-
ment Committee. A onetime Ziegfeld�
girl  she walked ii picket-lme once w�th
Follies chorines! she is now Ho y-
wood�; hardest-working actress. .

Van He�in also  protest. So did
Myma Loy�. Ava Cgrdner, Btlig�il.
Meredith.  $00185 S». Kauffnarzzh 8;�Hart. Olin Downes; Eddie �D;
Paul I-lenreid, Marsha Hunt, Agnes
Mille, Paul Draper, Leonard Bernstein-
Harold Rome and Richard Watts II-

. 4  �
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_ . &#39;I&#39;lnu_.i_Pursuant to llr. Nichols� request made in memorandum §§;=*";��_to Hr. Ilblson dated 12/4/56, a review of Bureau files has &#39; T,,,f5,4t:
been made concerning the individuals on the list of tentative H» mm_ nominees for the President&#39;s Citizens Advisory Committee on,"-Mtg:
Fitness of American Youth. .. * / - " I �

. 1&#39; »� T I�. "&  Ix�  ~�A blank memorandum is attached listing those &#39; 92&#39; f&#39;�""
- individuals on which no derogatory information was located. ," _

A blank memorandum has been prepared on each
y individual where derogatory information was found, and these."

memoranda are attached. It is noted that some_of the derogatory
information has been secured from loyalty investi ati_ _ g one a_ndthis informati_oh_."should not be disseminated outside the Executive
branch of the-"0;gfbern_ment.

/
/IAri,__eac.h_ instance where derogatory information was -&#39;located a$id&#39;was. not suitable for dissemination outside the Bureau
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-. . A confident a1_io,fo e node available to e .1. ,..-I
tattoo of thi lure o flier iooued by the Council� -1

was" to be held at i e it-tin leak �zeater on february�
1943, in lee fort �ow. the flier oarried o partial lie!ponoore and gueoto of honor Union included en; name ofD oney. &#39; e  �  �

_ __ the �ouneil for Ian-American Deaocraou Iao eieed 1. &#39;
$3 the Attorney done!-a1 eo en organization eithin the Poruin&#39;1: tzoasfivo Qrder lo. sass. � i " &#39; � - V   "-

fhe "People&#39;s Voice," issue of January .15, 1944,
eontained an article captioned "yew Masses gponsora Tribute
jo Art Young.� Ike article oet forth that ten linen" nae Q.
gponooring a naoo looting to pay tribute to Art roung, Bean� ,

I�
E-E
2

if Anerioan ¢arteenioto the died recently. It nae indicated ,.&#39;
that the meeting uould be held ell January 8?, 1944, O1  _ -
Ianhai-tan Genter, 34th and 8th Avenue, in low fork City.
lleng the individual lglneorl of the above meeting no Zieted �

naao "Ia1t Dioneyo - - .. ~. . -» .4;  .11.;

&#39; loan-ding to the Bpecial l-�onnitoee on In-�Anerioan " "

eircvletod Ieetly Journal of the Gonnniei

noerning Ialt Money. I ,  ,__ . ..  . _ 3: � .~ _ �.9-__�._�,_&#39;§

lie ido�aiion eet�for-th herein io etrieilg
and not not Abe ieeeninaienl oatoide ef ;

o y d io not oe be considered ao e olearaaoe or _
of the above individual» -  __&#39;
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~ lo inveatigation haa been conducted by the ,-&#39;
FBI concerning the captioned individual. However, - u-
thia Bureau&#39;e filea reflect the receipt of a flier -
iaeued by the council for Pan-American Democracy &#39;
advertieing the �light of tho American" to he hld
at the nartin Beck theater on February lb, l9u3, in .»
New York City. the flier carried a partial liet of -<
aponeora and gueata of honor which included the name A
of �Halt Dieney.&#39;@;; -; .. V _- - ,hby-4 &#39;�

The council for Pan-American Deaocraey hae A
been deeignated by the Attorney General of the United ,
Staten pursuant to Executive Order lOq50.Q4J

�~ The �Peoples Voice,� iaaue of January 15,
19kb, contained an article captioned ��ew Haaaea y "
Sponeora Tribute to Art Young.� The article aet ¢_f_»
forth that �New !aeaea&#39; nae eponaoring a naea meeting 5 �,
to pay tribute to Art Young, Dean of American Cartooniata §z~
who died recently. It was indicated that the meeting , ,"
would be held on January 27, 19kb, at Manhattan 0entar;&#39;
3hth and Bth Avenue, in New York City. Among the
individual a naora of the noetin was liated name

_ w . .-. ¢~ - .<_ >_ &#39;- --&#39; .

po yg _ _ the y"Halt Dianey�kul ,-  __ ~_ ._ . _. _v    __y _ t
~ According to the special Committee on Un- , "

American Aetivitiea in its report dated March 29, lqhh, ,
�Haw gaaaeaf ie a&#39;nationally circulated neokly journal
of_the comnuniety2arty.�q�gi5Q5g7-35375!;;=,r ; fay}, .

- . .-,.. 92 »...

. *_� The foregoing information in furniehed to you �*-
aa a result of your requeat for an FBI file check and ie_
not to be conatrued aa a clearance or a nonolearance of A
the individual involved. Thie information ia furnished "
for your use and ia not to be diea ted outaide of r
your a�enol-Q4.! R , "  O2 6 &#39;-H2 �
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not comment, either.
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